

Research Institute Social Cohesion





SCP Documentation

German Social Cohesion Panel

SCP 2021_1 (Anchor) Codebook P: Variables from the Anchor Person Module (English)





German Social Cohesion Panel

Established in 2021, the German Social Cohesion Panel (SCP) is a wide-ranging representative longitudinal study of private households in Germany, carried out in collaboration of the Research Institute Social Cohesion (RISC) and the German Socio-Economic Panel (SOEP).

The aim of the SCP Documentation is to thoroughly document the survey's data collection and data processing.

Recommended Citation

Groh-Samberg, O., Cornesse, C., Gerlitz, J.-Y., Kroh, M., Lengfeld, H., Liebig, S., Minkus, L., ... Zinn, S. (2023). SCP 2021_1 (Anchor) - Codebook P: Variables from the Anchor Person Module (English). *German Social Cohesion Panel 2021 - Anchor Persons*. Bremen and Berlin: RDC-RISC/SOCIUM, SOEP/DIW Berlin. doi:10.60532/scp.2021.ap.v1

- Authors: Olaf Groh-Samberg, Carina Cornesse, Jean-Yves Gerlitz, Martin Kroh, Holger Lengfeld, Stefan Liebig, Lara Minkus, Jost Reinecke, David Richter, Richard Traunmüller, Sabine Zinn
- Contributors: Cosima Adams, Martin Gerike, Josefine Kuhrmeier, Anna-Tabea Müller, Eric Nissen, Jakob Nolte, Manuel Steinert, Nils Teichler, Knut Wenzig (Project Members), infas (Data Collector)
- Publisher: RDC-RISC SOCIUM, University of Bremen P.O. Box 330 440 28334 Bremen Germany

SOEP DIW Berlin German Socio-Economic Panel (SOEP) Mohrenstr. 58 10117 Berlin Germany

- **DOI:** 10.60532/scp.2021.ap.v1
- Website: <u>www.fgz-risc-data.de</u>

www.diw.de



The text of this publication is published under the Creative Commons license CC BY-SA 4.0 Attribution-ShareAlike 4.0 International. The exact wording of the license CC BY-SA 4.0 can be found here:

https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/4.0/

SCP Documentation

German Social Cohesion Panel

SCP 2021_1 (Anchor) Codebook P: Variables from the Anchor Person Module (English)

Inhaltsverzeichnis

1	Unique Identifiers pid – Never Changing Person ID	7 7 7
	cid – Original Household Number	8
2	Survey Context syear – Survey Year	9 9
	pgmode – Survey Mode	9
	ZG – Target group	9 9
	interviewdatum – Interview: date	9 10
	interviewsprache – Interview: language	10
	intvollst – Interview: completeness	11
3	Social Cohabitation	11
	pcohes01 – SC-ideal: fixed place	11
	pcohes02 – SC-ideal: free development	11
	pcohes03 – SC-ideal: same values & cultural practices	12
	pcohes04 – SC-ideal: coexistence of different cultures	12
	pcohes05 – SC-ideal: abidance of law & order	13
	pcohes06 – SC-ideal: live as you want to	13 13
	pcohes08 – SC-ideal: someone who calls the shots	13
	pcohes09 – SC-ideal: close cohesion in family & neighbourhood	14
	pcohes10 – SC-ideal: live unattached	15
	pcohes11 – SC Ideal: equal political influence	15
	pcohes12 – SC Ideal: self-restraint for the benefit of society	16
4	Life use and satisfaction	16
1	plifeuse – Life valuable & useful	16
	plifesat – Life satisfaction	17
5	Political Positioning	17
Ĵ	ppolatt – Political positioning (left-right)	17
~		10
6	Gender Desender Conder respondent	18 18
	pgender – Gender respondent	10
7	Date of Birth	18
	pbirthmnth – Birth month respondent	18
	pbirthyear – Birth year respondent	19
8	Marital and Cohabitation Status	20
	pfamstat – Family status respondent	20
	pcohab – Partner in HH	20
9	Covid Measures	21
	pcov01 – Covid-Prio: protection of life	21
	pcov02 – Covid-Prio: economy	21
	pcov03 – Covid-Prio: civil liberties	21

		22 22
		22 23
10		23
10		
		23
		24
		24
	psuppo04 – Soc. support: care	25
11	Social and Institutional Trust	25
	pgentrust – Generalised trust	25
		26
		26
		20 27
		27 27
		28
		28
		29
		29
	pinsttrust09 – Trust: European Union	30
		30
		31
12	Sociodemographics	32
12		32 32
		32
		33
		33
		34
	pnatoth – Additional nationality respondent	34
		35
		35
		36
12		20
15	5	36
		36
	pdemocsat – Satisfaction with democracy	37
14	Climate Change	37
	pclimsor – Concerns climate change	37
		38
		~~
15	5 5 1	38
		38
		38
	pfamexp03 – Family: appreciation	39
		39
		40
		40
		41
	r	

	pworkexp02 – Work: unresolved conflicts	41 42 42 43 43 44 44 45 45
16	Traditionalism Universalism	46
	punivtrad01 – Trad.: German tradition important	46
	punivtrad02 – Trad.: adherence of habits & customs	46
	punivtrad03 – Trad.: conservation of own culture	47
	punivtrad04 – Trad.: valuing diversity of lifestyles, cultures & religions	47
	punivtrad05 – Trad.: better if there is diversity of cultures	47
	punivtrad06 – Trad.: right to live in any country	48
17	Group Sympathy pgrpsymp01 – Sympathy: city dwellers	48 49 49 50 50 51 52 52 53 53
	pgrpsymp11 – Sympathy: poor people	54 55 55 56 56 57
18	Acquaintance Social Groups	57
	pgrpknow01 – Acquaint: city dwellers	57
	pgrpknow02 – Acquaint: rural population	58
	pgrpknow03 – Acquaint: Eastern Germans	58
	pgrpknow04 – Acquaint: Western Germans	59
	pgrpknow05 – Acquaint: German citizens	59
	pgrpknow06 – Acquaint: migrants	60
	pgrpknow07 – Acquaint: Muslims	60
	pgrpknow08 – Acquaint: Christians	61
	pgrpknow09 – Acquaint: university graduates	61
	pgrpknow10 – Acquaint: people without education	62
	pgrpknow11 – Acquaint: poor people	62

	pgrpknow12 – Acquaint: rich people	63
	pgrpknow13 – Acquaint: political left persons	63
	pgrpknow14 – Acquaint: political right persons	64
	pgrpknow15 – Acquaint: Gruenen sympathisers	64
	pgrpknow16 – Acquaint: AfD sympathisers	65
	pgrpknow17 – Acquaint: homosexuals	65
19	Free Speech	66
10	pfreespeech – Freedom of speech	66
	pfrspcons01 – FoS-Reaction: others contradict	66
	pfrspcons02 – FoS-Reaction: others feel offended	67
	pfrspcons03 – FoS-Reaction: one is called radical	67
	pfrspcons04 – FoS-Reaction: attack in social media	68
	pfrspcons05 – FoS-Reaction: turning away of friends / acquaintances	68
	pfrspcons06 – FoS-Reaction: professional harm	68
	pfrspcons07 – FoS-Reaction: legal problems	69
20	Populism	69
	ppopul01 – R-Populism: losing touch with ordinary people	69
	ppopul02 – R-Populism: no influence on government	70
	ppopul03 – R-Populism: politicians talk much, act little	70
	ppopul04 – R-Populism: referendums have the final say	71
	ppopul05 – R-Populism: people should be asked	71
	ppopul06 – R-Populism: people should take important decisions	71
	ppopul07 – R-Populism: ordinary people pull together	72
	ppopul08 – R-Populism: ordinary people have good character	72
	ppopul09 – R-Populism: ordinary people share same values	73
21	Occupational and Educational Attainment	73
21	pladder01 – Soc. ladder: own position, present	73
	preldepriv – Deprivation: Getting one's fair share	74
	pedu01 – Highest school leaving certificate	74
	pedu02 – Highest educational qualification	75
	pempstat1 – Employment status	75
	pgainemp – Once employed	76
	pempcond01 – Public service	76
	pempcond02 – Management role	, e 77
	pempcond03 – Temporary agency work	77
	pcontract – Stability of employment (fixed- vs. permanent)	77
	poccstat – Occupational status	78
	pselfemp – Type of self-employment	78
	pcivil – Type of civil servant	79
	pempl – Type of employee	79
	pworker – Type of worker	80
22	Income	80
	plabincbrut – Gross labour earnings, last month	80
	pnolabinc – Not employed last month	81
	plabincnet – Net labour earnings, last month	81

23	Political Polling	82
	psundvote – Opinion poll / voting intention	82
24		00
24	Additional Household Information	83
	hhhtyp – Household type	83
	hhhsize – Household size	83
	hhhage01 – Number HH members 18+ yrs	84
	hhhage02 – Number HH members <14 yrs	84
	hhhage03 – No HH member <14 yrs	85
	hhhincnet – HH net income, monthly	85
	hhhbasup – HH receives basic provision benefits	86
	hpname01 – 1. HM: first name	86
	hpsex01 – 1. other HH member (HM): gender	87
	hprelat01 – 1. HM: relation to anchor	87
	hpbmnth01 – 1. HM: birth month	88
	hpbyear01 – 1. HM: birth year	88
	hpall01 – 1. HM: additional HH member?	89
	hpname02 – 2. HM: first name	89
	hpsex02 – 2. HM: gender	90
	hprelat02 – 2. HM: relation to anchor	90
	hpbmnth02 – 2. HM: birth month	90
	hpbyear02 – 2. HM: birth year	91
	hpall02 – 2. HM: additional HH member?	92
	hpname03 – 3. HM: first name	92
	hpsex03 – 3. HM: gender	92
	hprelat03 – 3. HM: relation to anchor	93
	hpbmnth03 – 3. HM: birth month	93
	hpbyear03 – 3. HM: birth year	94
	hpall03 – 3. HM: additional HH member?	95
	hpname04 – 4. HM: first name	95
	hpsex04 – 4. HM: gender	95
	hprelat04 – 4. HM: relation to anchor	96
	hpbmnth04 – 4. HM: birth month	96
	hpbyear04 – 4. HM: birth year	97
	hpall04 – 4. HM: additional HH member?	97
	hpname05 – 5. HM: first name	98
	hpsex05 – 5. HM: gender	98
	hprelat05 – 5. HM: relation to anchor	99
	hpbmnth05 – 5. HM: birth month	99
	hpbyear05 – 5. HM: birth year	100
	hpall05 – 5. HM: additional HH member?	100
	hpname06 – 6. HM: first name	101
	hpsex06 – 6. HM: gender	101
	hprelat06 – 6. HM: relation to anchor	101
	hpbmnth06 – 6. HM: birth month	102
	hpbyear06 – 6. HM: birth year	102
	hpall06 – 6. HM: additional HH member?	103
	hpname07 – 7. HM: first name	104
	hpsex07 – 7. HM: gender	104
	hprelat07 – 7. HM: relation to anchor	104
	hpbmnth07 – 7. HM: birth month	105

	hpbyear07 – 7. HM: birth year	05
		06
		06
		.07
		.07
		08
		08
		09
		09
		09
		.10
		.10
		111
		111
		12
		12
		.12
		.13
		.13
		14
	hpname11 – 11. HM: first name	14
		14
		.15
	hpbmnth11 – 11. HM: birth month	.15
		.16
		16
	hpname12 – 12. HM: first name	117
	hpsex12 – 12. HM: gender	117
		117
	hpbmnth12 – 12. HM: birth month	18
	hpbyear12 – 12. HM: birth year 1	.18
	hpall12 – 12. HM: additional HH member? 1	.19
	ppanelcons – Panel willingness	.19
25	Summer Mode	20
23	, ,	20 20
	1	20
		20
	1	20
		21
	pdevice05 – Device: other 1	.21

1 Unique Identifiers

pid - Never Changing Person ID

2110000301 211000901 2110001201 2110001201 2110002001 2110002101 2110003201 2110003701 2110003701 2110004501 2110004501 2110005001 2110005801 2113796001 2113796101 2113796301 2113796101 2113797201 2113797301 2113797801	(13025 rows omitted)	1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 3025 1 1 1 1 3025 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1
2113797301		1
		=
2113798501 2113798701		1
2113799101		1

hid – Current Household Number

21100003	1
21100009	1
21100010	1
21100012	1
21100016	1
21100020	1
21100021	1
21100032	1
21100037	1
21100039	1
21100044	1

21100045		1
21100049		1
21100050		1
21100058		1
	(13025 rows omitted)	13025
21137960		1
21137961		1
21137963		1
21137964		1
21137967		1
21137971		1
21137972		1
21137973		1
21137976		1
21137978		1
21137979		1
21137985		1
21137987		1
21137991		1
21138000		1

cid - Original Household Number

21100003		1
21100009		1
21100010		1
21100012		1
21100016		1
21100020		1
21100021		1
21100032		1
21100037		1
21100039		1
21100044		1
21100045		1
21100049		1
21100050		1
21100058		1
	(13025 rows omitted)	13025
21137960		1
21137961		1
21137963		1
21137964		1
21137967		1
21137971		1
21137972		1
21137973		1
21137976		1
21137978		1
21137979		1

21137985	1
21137987	1
21137991	1
21138000	1

2 Survey Context

syear - Survey Year

2021_1 13055

pgmode – Survey Mode

210	[210] Paper questionnaire, postal (PAPI)	8081
300	[300] Online questionnaire (CAWI)	4974

ZG – Target group

? Targetgroup (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q0:ZG[])

1	 Anchor person (AP) 	13055
2	[2] Household member (HM)	0

3 [3] New household member (NHM) 0

interviewdatum - Interview: date

	108
	146
	443
	328
	355
	345
	268
	174
	850
	611
	260
	78
	125
	106
	280
(105 rows omitted)	8543
	1
	15
	2
	1
	1
	4
	1
	(105 rows omitted)

20220220	2
20220221	2
20220222	1
20220223	1
20220314	1
20220319	1
20220322	1
20220403	1

interviewdauer - Interview: length

0.0333333350718021		22
0.0500000007450581		12
0.06666666701436043		12
0.0833333358168602		10
0.100000001490116		1
0.1166666667163372		2
0.133333340287209		1
0.150000005960464		2
0.16666667163372		1
0.183333337306976		1
0.20000002980232		1
0.216666668653488		1
0.233333334326744		2
0.25		1
0.283333331346512		1
	(2252 rows omitted)	4899
144.949996948242		1
149.300003051758		1
152.133331298828		1
164.75		1
186.449996948242		1
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	0
-2	[-2] Does not apply	8081
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	0
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	0

interviewsprache – Interview: language

- 1 [1] German 12991 5 [5] English 64

intvollst - Interview: completeness

1	[1] Completed	12565
2	[2] Break-off, compl. criteria achieved	174
3	[3] Break-off, compl. criteria not achieved	316

3 Social Cohabitation

pcohes01 – SC-ideal: fixed place

? One can have different views on how people should live together in a society. To what extent do the following statements correspond to your beliefs? For me, living well together in a society means that ... // ... everyone has a place in society (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q1:pcohes01[]*)

1	[1] Not at all	282
2	[2] Rather not	907
3	[3] In part	2642
4	[4] Rather so	4683
5	[5] Totally	4282
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	165
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	2
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	6
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	83

pcohes02 – SC-ideal: free development

? One can have different views on how people should live together in a society. To what extent do the following statements correspond to your beliefs? For me, living well together in a society means that ... // ... everyone can develop freely according to their abilities and inclinations (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel*/2021_1/Q1:pcohes02[])

1	[1] Not at all	45
2	[2] Rather not	156
3	[3] In part	1310
4	[4] Rather so	3985
5	[5] Totally	7350
-1	[-1] No answer∕don't know	106
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	5
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0

-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	5

-10 [-10] Break-off [only CAWI] 90

pcohes03 - SC-ideal: same values & cultural practices

? One can have different views on how people should live together in a society. To what extent do the following statements correspond to your beliefs? For me, living well together in a society means that ... // ... all share the same values, customs, and traditions (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel*/2021_1/Q1:pcohes03[])

1	[1] Not at all	1191
2	[2] Rather not	2554
3	[3] In part	4295
4	[4] Rather so	2644
5	[5] Totally	2080
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	170
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	11
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	8
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	99

pcohes04 - SC-ideal: coexistence of different cultures

? One can have different views on how people should live together in a society. To what extent do the following statements correspond to your beliefs? For me, living well together in a society means that ... // ... people from different cultural backgrounds living together (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q1:pcohes04[]*)

1	[1] Not at all	182
2	[2] Rather not	591
3	[3] In part	2758
4	[4] Rather so	4035
5	[5] Totally	5226
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	119
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	27
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	8
10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	106

pcohes05 - SC-ideal: abidance of law & order

? One can have different views on how people should live together in a society. To what extent do the following statements correspond to your beliefs? For me, living well together in a society means that ... // ... everyone obeys law and order (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel*/2021_1/Q1:pcohes05[])

1	[1] Not at all	38
2	[2] Rather not	120
3	[3] In part	484
4	[4] Rather so	2327
5	[5] Totally	9836
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	107
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	26
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	3
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	111

pcohes06 – SC-ideal: live as you want to

? One can have different views on how people should live together in a society. To what extent do the following statements correspond to your beliefs? For me, living well together in a society means that ... // ... everyone can live the way they want to (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q1:pcohes06[]*)

1	[1] Not at all	418
2	[2] Rather not	1200
3	[3] In part	3957
4	[4] Rather so	3668
5	[5] Totally	3550
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	128
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	11
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	6
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	114

pcohes07 - SC-ideal: discuss & work out compromises

? One can have different views on how people should live together in a society. To what extent do the following statements correspond to your beliefs? For me, living well together

in a society means that ... // ... differences of opinion are discussed and compromises are worked out (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q1:pcohes07[]*)

1	[1] Not at all	47	
2	[2] Rather not	141	
3	[3] In part	1199	
4	[4] Rather so	4754	
5	[5] Totally	6668	
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	101	
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3	
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0	
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	18	
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0	
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0	
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0	
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0	
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	8	
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	116	

pcohes08 – SC-ideal: someone who calls the shots

? One can have different views on how people should live together in a society. To what extent do the following statements correspond to your beliefs? For me, living well together in a society means that ... // ... someone is there to show you the way (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q1:pcohes08[]*)

1	[1] Not at all	1302
2	[2] Rather not	2534
3	[3] In part	5357
4	[4] Rather so	2516
5	[5] Totally	1051
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	151
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	14
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	5
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	122

pcohes09 - SC-ideal: close cohesion in family & neighbourhood

? One can have different views on how people should live together in a society. To what extent do the following statements correspond to your beliefs? For me, living well together in a society means that ... // ... the families and neighbourhood are tightly knit (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q1:pcohes09[]*)

1	[1] Not at all	51
2	[2] Rather not	290

3	[3] In part	2343
4	[4] Rather so	5618
5	[5] Totally	4533
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	75
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	12
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	5
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	125

pcohes10 - SC-ideal: live unattached

? One can have different views on how people should live together in a society. To what extent do the following statements correspond to your beliefs? For me, living well together in a society means that ... // ... you can live life freely and independent from others (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel*/2021_1/Q1:pcohes10[])

1	[1] Not at all	238
2	[2] Rather not	1203
3	[3] In part	3521
4	[4] Rather so	4393
5	[5] Totally	3455
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	100
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	8
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	5
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	129

pcohes11 – SC Ideal: equal political influence

? One can have different views on how people should live together in a society. To what extent do the following statements correspond to your beliefs? For me, living well together in a society means that ... // ... everyone has an equal chance to influence political decisions (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q1:pcohes11[])

1	[1] Not at all	115
2	[2] Rather not	459
3	[3] In part	1889
4	[4] Rather so	4125
5	[5] Totally	6217
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	106
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3

-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	3
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	8
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	130

pcohes12 – SC Ideal: self-restraint for the be
--

? One can have different views on how people should live together in a society. To what extent do the following statements correspond to your beliefs? For me, living well together in a society means that ... // ... everyone is prepared to self-restrict for the good of society (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q1:pcohes12[]*)

1	[1] Not at all	207
2	[2] Rather not	708
3	[3] In part	4042
4	[4] Rather so	4948
5	[5] Totally	2913
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	95
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	2
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	4
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	133

4 Life use and satisfaction

plifeuse - Life valuable & useful

? Do you have the feeling that what you are doing in your life is valuable and useful? (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel*/2021_1/Q2:plifeuse[])

0	[0] 0 Not at all valuable or useful	70
1	[1] 1	57
2	[2] 2	102
3	[3] 3	244
4	[4] 4	279
5	[5] 5	989
6	[6] 6	1043
7	[7] 7	2290
8	[8] 8	3703
9	[9] 9	1641
10	[10] 10 Completely valuable and useful	2423

[-1] No answer / don't know	68
[-2] Does not apply	3
[-3] Implausible value	0
[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	3
[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	4
[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	136
	 [-2] Does not apply [-3] Implausible value [-4] Inadmissable multiple response [-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire [-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering [-7] Only available in less restricted edition [-8] Question not part of the survey program this year [-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]

plifesat - Life satisfaction

? Now we would like to ask you about your satisfaction with your life in general. How satisfied are you with your life, all things considered? (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/* 2021_1/Q3:plifesat[])

0	[0] 0 Completely dissatisfied	69
1	[1] 1	66
2	[2] 2	154
3	[3] 3	334
4	[4] 4	343
5	[5] 5	933
6	[6] 6	1059
7	[7] 7	2308
8	[8] 8	3745
9	[9] 9	2307
10	[10] 10 Completely satisfied	1541
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	47
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	5
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	5
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	136

5 Political Positioning

ppolatt - Political positioning (left-right)

? In politics, people often talk about 'left' and 'right' to mark different political attitudes. If you think about your own political attitude: Where would you place yourself? (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel*/2021_1/Q4:ppolatt[])

0	[0] 0 Entirely left	221
1	[1] 1	288
2	[2] 2	1005

3	[3] 3	1709
4	[4] 4	1470
5	[5] 5	4821
6	[6] 6	1330
7	[7] 7	985
8	[8] 8	601
9	[9] 9	111
10	[10] 10 Entirely right	143
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	198
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	10
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	24
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	136

6 Gender

pgender – Gender respondent

? What gender are you? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q5:pgender[])

1	[1] Male	6315
2	[2] Female	6529
3	[3] Diverse	37
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	32
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	3
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	136

7 Date of Birth

pbirthmnth – Birth month respondent

? When were you born? // Month (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q6:pbirthmnth [])

1	[1] January	1089
2	[2] February	1017
3	[3] March	1120
4	[4] April	1082

5	[5] May	1093
6	[6] June	1069
7	[7] July	1048
8	[8] August	1087
9	[9] September	1054
10	[10] October	1022
11	[11] November	959
12	[12] December	1050
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	115
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	40
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	68
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	139

pbirthyear – Birth year respondent

? When were you born? // Year (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q6:pbirthyear [])

1921	[1921] 1921 and before	2
1922		1
1923		3
1924		1
1925		4
1926		10
1927		5
1928		11
1929		12
1930		18
1931		25
1932		25
1933		31
1934		50
1935		74
	(64 rows omitted)	11966
2000		170
2001		165
2002		168
2003		90
2005		1
-1	[-1] No answer∕don't know	58
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	3
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0

-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	20
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	139

Birth years 1921 and earlier were combined into one category for data protection reasons.

8 Marital and Cohabitation Status

pfamstat - Family status respondent

? What is your marital status? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q7:pfamstat[])

1	[1] Married	7045
2	[2] Registered same-sex partnership	49
3	[3] Single. I've never been married	3769
4	[4] Divorced	1155
5	[5] Registered same-sex partnership annulled	6
6	[6] Widowed	787
7	[7] Life partner from same-sex partnership deceased	9
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	61
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	25
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	6
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	140

pcohab - Partner in HH

? Are you living with a partner in the household? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/ 2021_1/Q8:pcohab[])

1	[1] Yes	8613
2	[2] No	4149
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	142
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	3
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	5
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	140

9 Covid Measures

pcov01 – Covid-Prio: protection of life

? Next, we are looking at measures against the COVID-19 pandemic. To what extent do you agree with the following statements? // The protection of life should take precedence over everything else during the pandemic. (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q9:pcov01 [])

1	[1] Disagree completely	487
2	[2] Disagree	1077
3	[3] Neither agree nor disagree	3354
4	[4] Agree	4677
5	[5] Agree completely	3244
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	67
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	1
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	2
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	143

pcov02 – Covid-Prio: economy

? Next, we are looking at measures against the COVID-19 pandemic. To what extent do you agree with the following statements? // Measures to combat the pandemic are only justifiable if they can be carried economically. (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q9:pcov02*

1 2 3	[1] Disagree completely [2] Disagree [3] Neither agree nor disagree	594 2064 3842
4	[4] Agree	4341
5	[5] Agree completely	1919
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	138
-2	[-2] Does not apply	4
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	4
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	5
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	144

pcovO3 - Covid-Prio: civil liberties

? Next, we are looking at measures against the COVID-19 pandemic. To what extent do you agree with the following statements? // Measures to combat the pandemic that restrict civil

liberties must be rejected. (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q9:pcov03[])

1 2 3	[1] Disagree completely [2] Disagree [3] Neither agree nor disagree	3125 4055 3177
4	[4] Agree	1278
5	[5] Agree completely	1133
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	131
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	8
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	145

pcov04 - Covid-Prio: individual responsibility

? Next, we are looking at measures against the COVID-19 pandemic. To what extent do you agree with the following statements? // People should decide for themselves how to deal with the pandemic. *(from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q9:pcov04[])*

1	[1] Disagree completely	3468
2	[2] Disagree	4293
3	[3] Neither agree nor disagree	2632
4	[4] Agree	1327
5	[5] Agree completely	1066
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	113
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	3
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	5
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	145

pcovmeas - Appropriateness of COVID measures

? Overall: How do you evaluate the legal measures and regulations to curb the COVID-19 pandemic? (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q10:pcovmeas[*])

0	[0] 0 There were too many restrictions	817
1	[1] 1	305
2	[2] 2	867
3	[3] 3	1274
4	[4] 4	1426
5	[5] 5 The restrictions were just right	3248

6	[6] 6	1486
7	[7] 7	1522
8	[8] 8	1108
9	[9] 9	283
10	[10] 10 There were too few restrictions	483
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	69
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	9
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	7
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	148

pcovlim - Restrictions caused by COVID measures

? To what extent do you feel that _your personal life_ is constrained by the COVID-19 pandemic and related measures? (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q11:pcovlim[*])

0	[0] 0 Not restricted at all	666
1	[1] 1	599
2	[2] 2	1512
3	[3] 3	1877
4	[4] 4	1090
5	[5] 5	1843
6	[6] 6	1106
7	[7] 7	1581
8	[8] 8	1349
9	[9] 9	449
10	[10] 10 Very restricted	790
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	33
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	3
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	6
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	148

10 Social Support

psuppo01 – Soc. support: personal matters

? Sometimes you find yourself in situations where you need help or support. Do you have people ... // ... with whom you can discuss intimate and personal matters? (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel*/2021_1/Q12:psuppo01[])

1	[1] Yes	12313
2	[2] No	523
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	64
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	4
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	148

psuppo02 - Soc. support: professional growth

? Sometimes you find yourself in situations where you need help or support. Do you have people ... // ... that help you progress in your job or training? (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel*/2021_1/Q12:psuppo02[])

1	[1] Yes	6912
2	[2] No	1760
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	309
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3909
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	13
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	3
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	149

psuppo03 – Soc. support: financial & legal problems

-

? Sometimes you find yourself in situations where you need help or support. Do you have people ... // ... who would help you with financial or legal problems? (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel*/2021_1/Q12:psuppo03[])

1	[1] Yes	10882
2	[2] No	1867
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	144
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	1
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	9
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	149

? Sometimes you find yourself in situations where you need help or support. Do you have people ... // ... who would care for you in the event of a long-term illness or after a severe accident? (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q12:psuppo04[]*)

1	[1] Yes	10557
2	[2] No	2157
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	180
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	2
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	6
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	150

11 Social and Institutional Trust

pgentrust - Generalised trust

? Generally speaking: would you say that most people can be trusted, or that you can't be too careful in dealing with people? *(from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q13:pgentrust[)*

0	[0] 0 You can't be too careful	803
1	[1] 1	428
2	[2] 2	998
3	[3] 3	1446
4	[4] 4	1172
5	[5] 5	2568
6	[6] 6	1419
7	[7] 7	1895
8	[8] 8	1441
9	[9] 9	357
10	[10] 10 Most people can be trusted	331
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	34
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	7
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	3
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	150

pinsttrust01 – Trust: federal government

? How much you personally trust each of the organizations or institutions. How about ... // ... the Federal Government? (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q14:pinsttrust01*])

0	[0] 0 No trust at all	788
1	[1] 1	428
2	[2] 2	946
3	[3] 3	1379
4	[4] 4	1090
5	[5] 5	2473
6	[6] 6	1503
7	[7] 7	1999
8	[8] 8	1506
9	[9] 9	406
10	[10] 10 Complete trust	247
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	121
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	13
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	153

pinsttrustO2 - Trust: Germany's parliament

? How much you personally trust each of the organizations or institutions. How about ... // ... Germany's parliament ? (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q14:pinsttrust02*[])

0	[0] 0 No trust at all	756
1	[1] 1	436
2	[2] 2	923
3	[3] 3	1320
4	[4] 4	1199
5	[5] 5	2633
6	[6] 6	1490
7	[7] 7	1838
8	[8] 8	1424
9	[9] 9	434
10	[10] 10 Complete trust	259
-1	[-1] No answer∕don't know	161
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	13
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0

-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	13
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	153

pinsttrust03 - Trust: the legal system

? How much you personally trust each of the organizations or institutions. How about ... // ... the legal system? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q14:pinsttrust03[])

0	[0] 0 No trust at all	422
1	[1] 1	301
2	[2] 2	658
3	[3] 3	965
4	[4] 4	1021
5	[5] 5	2074
6	[6] 6	1449
7	[7] 7	2010
8	[8] 8	2090
9	[9] 9	1145
10	[10] 10 Complete trust	574
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	172
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	9
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	8
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	154

pinsttrust04 – Trust: authorities & public administration

? How much you personally trust each of the organizations or institutions. How about ... // ... authorities and public administration? (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/ Q14:pinsttrust04[]*)

0	[0] 0 No trust at all	312
1	[1] 1	281
2	[2] 2	662
3	[3] 3	1080
4	[4] 4	1319
5	[5] 5	2569
6	[6] 6	1788
7	[7] 7	2174
8	[8] 8	1618
9	[9] 9	609
10	[10] 10 Complete trust	331
-1	[-1] No answer∕ don't know	137
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0

-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	9
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	9
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	154

pinsttrust05 - Trust: public broadcasting

? How much you personally trust each of the organizations or institutions. How about ... // ... public broadcasting? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q14:pinsttrust05[])

0	[0] 0 No trust at all	1195
1	[1] 1	551
2	[2] 2	837
3	[3] 3	1043
4	[4] 4	972
5	[5] 5	2106
6	[6] 6	1186
7	[7] 7	1560
8	[8] 8	1779
9	[9] 9	1013
10	[10] 10 Complete trust	495
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	154
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	2
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	5
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	154

pinsttrust06 – Trust: large internet companies

? How much you personally trust each of the organizations or institutions. How about ... // ... large internet companies (e.g. Google, Facebook, Twitter)? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q14:pinsttrust06[])

0	[0] 0 No trust at all	2387
1	[1] 1	1452
2	[2] 2	2332
3	[3] 3	2193
4	[4] 4	1385
5	[5] 5	1759
6	[6] 6	538
7	[7] 7	312
8	[8] 8	174
9	[9] 9	62

10	[10] 10 Complete trust	61
-1	[-1] No answer∕ don't know	218
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	19
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	6
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	154

pinsttrust07 - Trust: police

? How much you personally trust each of the organizations or institutions. How about ... // ... the police? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q14:pinsttrust07[])

0	[0] 0 No trust at all	248
1	[1] 1	192
2	[2] 2	396
3	[3] 3	607
4	[4] 4	726
5	[5] 5	1741
6	[6] 6	1333
7	[7] 7	2184
8	[8] 8	2725
9	[9] 9	1543
10	[10] 10 Complete trust	1046
-1	[-1] No answer∕don't know	137
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	11
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	9
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	154

pinsttrust08 - Trust: political parties

? How much you personally trust each of the organizations or institutions. How about ... *// ...* the political parties? (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q14:pinsttrust08[]*)

0	[0] 0 No trust at all	1349
1	[1] 1	976
2	[2] 2	1615
3	[3] 3	1880
4	[4] 4	1644
5	[5] 5	2749
6	[6] 6	1199

7	[7] 7	807
8	[8] 8	364
9	[9] 9	83
10	[10] 10 Complete trust	50
-1	[-1] No answer∕ don't know	166
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	5
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	10
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	155

pinsttrust09 – Trust: European Union

? How much you personally trust each of the organizations or institutions. How about ... // ... the European Union? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q14:pinsttrust09[])

0	[0] 0 No trust at all	1207
1	[1] 1	826
2	[2] 2	1219
3	[3] 3	1459
4	[4] 4	1356
5	[5] 5	2511
6	[6] 6	1299
7	[7] 7	1399
8	[8] 8	929
9	[9] 9	319
10	[10] 10 Complete trust	176
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	175
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	13
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	9
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	155

pinsttrust10 - Trust: sciences

? How much you personally trust each of the organizations or institutions. How about ... // ... the sciences? (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q14:pinsttrust10*[])

0	[0] 0 No trust at all	171
1	[1] 1	124
2	[2] 2	260
3	[3] 3	381

4	[4] 4	493
5	[5] 5	1497
6	[6] 6	1088
7	[7] 7	2015
8	[8] 8	2893
9	[9] 9	2193
10	[10] 10 Complete trust	1613
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	152
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	11
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	6
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	155

pinsttrust11 - Trust: civil society organisations

? How much you personally trust each of the organizations or institutions. How about ... // ... civil society organisations (e.g. environmental associations, human rights groups, citizens' initiatives)? (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel*/2021_1/Q14:pinsttrust11[])

0	[0] 0 No trust at all	669
1	[1] 1	506
2	[2] 2	842
3	[3] 3	1061
4	[4] 4	1161
5	[5] 5	2757
6	[6] 6	1513
7	[7] 7	1691
8	[8] 8	1508
9	[9] 9	708
10	[10] 10 Complete trust	261
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	212
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	6
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	157

12 Sociodemographics

porigin – Birth country respondent

? In what country were you born? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q15a:porigin

1	[1] In Germany	11614
2	[2] In another country	1232
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	45
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	4
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	157

pothcount – Other birth country respondent

? In which other country were you born? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/ Q15b:pothcount[])

		10
4	[4] Afghanistan	16
8	[8] Albania	8
	[10] Antarctic	0
12	[12] Algeria	6
16	[16] American Samoa	0
20	[20] Andorra	0
24	[24] Angola	0
28	[28] Antigua and Barbuda	0
31	[31] Azerbaijan	1
32	[32] Argentina	0
36	[36] Australia	3
40	[40] Austria	34
44	[44] Bahamas	0
48	[48] Bahrain	0
50	[50] Bangladesh	0
	(229 rows omitted)	1118
876	[876] Wallis and Futuna	0
	[882] Samoa	0
887	[887] Yemen	0
894	[894] Zambia	0
900	[900] Kosovo	10
	[-1] No answer / don't know	54
	[-2] Does not apply	11637
	[-3] Implausible value	3
	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
5		0

-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	7
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	158

pgermstay – Stay in Germany respondent

? Since when do you mainly live in Germany? Since the year (from: German Social Cohesion *Panel/2021_1/Q15c:pgermstay[]*)

1939		2
1940		3
1943		3
1944		2
1945		23
1946		18
1947		2
1948		2
1949		1
1950		3
1951		1
1952		1
1953		1
1954		3
1955		1
	(60 rows omitted)	968
2017		47
2018		43
2019		51
2020		33
2021		6
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	12
-2	[-2] Does not apply	11666
-3	[-3] Implausible value	3
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	2
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	158

pnation01 - German nationality respondent

? Which citizenship do you have? // German (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/ Q16a:pnation01[])

0	[0] No	651
1	[1] Yes	12168
-1	[-1] No answer∕don't know	71

-2	[-2] Does not apply	4
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	3
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	158

pnation02 - Other nationality respondent

? Which citizenship do you have? // Another (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/ Q16a:pnation02[])

0		11070
0	[0] No	11970
1	[1] Yes	871
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	49
-2	[-2] Does not apply	4
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	3
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	158

pnatoth - Additional nationality respondent

? What other citizenship do you have? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q16b:pnatoth [])

4	[4] Afghan	8
8	[8] Albanian	9
12	[12] Algerian	3
20	[20] Andorran	0
24	[24] Angolan	0
28	[28] Antiguan	0
31	[31] Azerbaijani	1
32	[32] Argentinian	0
36	[36] Australian	3
40	[40] Austrian	32
44	[44] Bahamian	0
48	[48] Bahraini	0
50	[50] Bangladeshi	0
51	[51] Armenian	3
52	[52] Barbadian	0
	(179 rows omitted)	773
882	[882] Samoan	0
887	[887] Yemeni	0

894	[894] Zambian	0
900	[900] Kosovar	9
997	[997] Apatrid	4
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	10
-2	[-2] Does not apply	12026
-3	[-3] Implausible value	5
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	11
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	158

pmigback01 - Parents from Germany

? Next, we would like to know more about the origins of your parents and grandparents. // Were both your parents born in Germany? (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel*/2021_1/ Q17:pmigback01[])

1	[1] Yes	10688	
2	[2] No	2060	
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	127	
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3	
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0	
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	13	
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0	
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0	
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0	
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0	
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	5	
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	159	

pmigback02 - Grandparents from Germany

_

? Next, we would like to know more about the origins of your parents and grandparents. // Were all of your grandparents born in Germany? (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel*/ 2021_1/Q17:pmigback02[])

1	[1] Yes	9482
2	[2] No	2767
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	623
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	1
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	13
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	6
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	160

preligion - Religious affiliation

? Whether you are a member of a church or religious community or not: do you feel that you belong to a particular religion or confession? (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q18:preligion[]*)

1	[1] Rome Catholic	2670
2	[2] Evangelical / Protestant (Evangelic Church in Germany, without free churches)	3189
3	[3] Evangelical free church	323
4	[4] Eastern Orthodox	122
5	[5] Jewish	28
6	[6] Muslim / Islam	341
7	[7] Far Eastern religious communities like Buddhism, Hinduism, Sikh, Shinto, Tao	133
8	[8] Any other religion or confession	149
9	[9] No, I don't have any religion or confession	5836
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	68
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	19
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	12
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	162

13 Attitude Democracy

pdemocfit - Democracy suits our society the best

? To what extent do you agree with the following statement? Democracy is the political system that suits our society best. (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel*/2021_1/Q19:pdemocfit [])

1	[1] Disagree completely	141
2	[2] Disagree	333
3	[3] Neither agree nor disagree	1974
4	[4] Agree	3600
5	[5] Agree completely	6743
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	88
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	8
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	165

pdemocsat - Satisfaction with democracy

? How satisfied are you with the way democracy works in Germany? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q20:pdemocsat[])

0	[0] 0 Completely dissatisfied	363
1	[1] 1	195
2	[2] 2	518
3	[3] 3	813
4	[4] 4	787
5	[5] 5	1676
6	[6] 6	1358
7	[7] 7	2458
8	[8] 8	3045
9	[9] 9	1137
10	[10] 10 Completely satisfied	448
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	78
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	4
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	7
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	165

14 Climate Change

pclimsor – Concerns climate change

? How worried are you about climate change? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/ Q21:pclimsor[])

1	[1] Not at all worried	293
2	[2] Not very worried	797
3	[3] Somewhat worried	3573
4	[4] Very worried	5500
5	[5] Extremely worried	2665
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	53
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	5
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	166

pclimcon - Stoppability climate change

? How convinced are you that taking action now can still stop climate change? (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q22:pclimcon[]*)

1	[1] Not at all convinced	904
2	[2] Not too convinced	3390
3	[3] In part	5027
4	[4] Somewhat convinced	2720
5	[5] Very convinced	737
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	99
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	2
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	6
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	167

15 Everyday Cohesion Experiences

pfamexp01 - Family: resolved conflicts

? How often do you experience the following _in your family_? // There are disagreements or tensions that can be resolved. (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q23:pfamexp01*

1	[1] Never	218
2	[2] Seldom	1709
3	[3] Sometimes	4128
4	[4] Often	4947
5	[5] Always	1728
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	147
-2	[-2] Does not apply	4
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	6
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	168

pfamexp02 – Family: unresolved conflicts

? How often do you experience the following _in your family_? // There are disagreements or tensions that _cannot_ be resolved. (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/ Q23:pfamexp02[]*)

1	[1] Never	3287
2	[2] Seldom	6448
3	[3] Sometimes	2176
4	[4] Often	660
5	[5] Always	100
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	198
-2	[-2] Does not apply	4
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	7
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	7
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	168

pfamexp03 – Family: appreciation

? How often do you experience the following _in your family_? // I feel valued as a person. (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q23:pfamexp03[]*)

1 2 3	[1] Never[2] Seldom[3] Sometimes	83 314 1331
4 5	[4] Often	6161 4825
-1	[5] Always [-1] No answer ∕ don't know	4025
-2	[-2] Does not apply	4
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	4
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	8
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	168

pfamexp04 – Family: devaluation

? How often do you experience the following _in your family_? // I have the feeling that others look down on me. (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q23:pfamexp04[]*)

	[1] Never	5524
2	[2] Seldom	4547
3	[3] Sometimes	1930
4	[4] Often	531
5	[5] Always	96
-1	[-1] No answer∕don't know	199
-2	[-2] Does not apply	4
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	48

0 -5 [-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire -6 [-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering 0 [-7] Only available in less restricted edition -7 0 -8 [-8] Question not part of the survey program this year 0 [-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI] -9 7 [-10] Break-off [only CAWI] -10 169

pfamexp05 - Family: togetherness

? How often do you experience the following _in your family_? // There is a sense of toge-therness. (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q23:pfamexp05[*))

1	[1] Never	113
2	[2] Seldom	441
3	[3] Sometimes	1384
4	[4] Often	5291
5	[5] Always	5490
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	157
-2	[-2] Does not apply	4
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	1
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	5
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	169

pfamexp06 - Family: support

_

? How often do you experience the following _in your family_? // When I need help and support, I get it. (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q23:pfamexp06[]*)

1 2	[1] Never [2] Seldom	82 288
3	[3] Sometimes	1040
4	[4] Often	4174
5	[5] Always	7182
-1	[-1] No answer∕don't know	109
-2	[-2] Does not apply	4
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	2
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	5
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	169

pworkexp01 - Work: resolved conflicts

? How often do you experience the following _at your workplace/work_? // There are disagreements or tensions that can be resolved. (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/ Q24:pworkexp01*[])

1	[1] Never	120
2	[2] Seldom	906
3	[3] Sometimes	2623
4	[4] Often	4404
5	[5] Always	869
6	[6] I don't work	3512
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	444
-2	[-2] Does not apply	0
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	6
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	171

pworkexp02 - Work: unresolved conflicts

? How often do you experience the following _at your workplace/work_? // There are disagreements or tensions that _cannot_ be resolved. (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/* 2021_1/Q24:pworkexp02[])

1	[1] Never	1309
2	[2] Seldom	4274
3	[3] Sometimes	2343
4	[4] Often	902
5	[5] Always	65
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	26
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3962
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	2
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	0
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	172

pworkexp03 – Work: appreciation

? How often do you experience the following _at your workplace/work_? // I feel valued as a person. (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q24:pworkexp03*[])

1 [1] Never

2	[2] Seldom	520
3	[3] Sometimes	1428
4	[4] Often	4780
5	[5] Always	2071
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	35
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3962
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	1
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	0
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	172

pworkexp04 - Work: devaluation

? How often do you experience the following _at your workplace/work_? // I have the feeling that others look down on me. (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q24:pworkexp04*

1	[1] Never	2721
2	[2] Seldom	3496
3	[3] Sometimes	1913
4	[4] Often	651
5	[5] Always	86
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	35
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3962
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	17
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	1
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	173

pworkexpO5 - Work: togetherness

? How often do you experience the following _at your workplace/work_? // There is a sense of togetherness. (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q24:pworkexp05*])

1	[1] Never	180
2	[2] Seldom	950
3	[3] Sometimes	2334
4	[4] Often	4324
5	[5] Always	1088
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	42
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3962
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	2

-5 [-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire 0 -6 [-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering 0 -7 [-7] Only available in less restricted edition 0 -8 [-8] Question not part of the survey program this year 0 [-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI] -9 0 [-10] Break-off [only CAWI] -10 173

pworkexp06 - Work: support

? How often do you experience the following _at your workplace/work_? // When I need help and support, I get it. (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q24:pworkexp06[]*)

1	[1] Never	95
2	[2] Seldom	545
3	[3] Sometimes	1817
4	[4] Often	4333
5	[5] Always	2100
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	26
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3962
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	1
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	1
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	175

pneighexp01 - Neighbourhood: resolved conflicts

? How often do you experience the following _in your neighbourhood_? // There are disagreements or tensions that can be resolved. (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/ Q25:pneighexp01[])

1	[1] Never	1364
2	[2] Seldom	2820
3	[3] Sometimes	3367
4	[4] Often	3788
5	[5] Always	1153
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	375
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	1
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	8
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	176

pneighexp02 - Neighbourhood: unresolved conflicts

? How often do you experience the following _in your neighbourhood_? // There are disagreements or tensions that _cannot_ be resolved. (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel*/ 2021_1/Q25:pneighexp02[])

1	[1] Never	3392
2	[2] Seldom	5429
3	[3] Sometimes	2724
4	[4] Often	790
5	[5] Always	130
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	393
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	5
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	11
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	178

pneighexp03 - Neighbourhood: appreciation

? How often do you experience the following _in your neighbourhood_? // I feel valued as a person. (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q25:pneighexp03[]*)

1	[1] Never	409
2	[2] Seldom	702
3	[3] Sometimes	2656
4	[4] Often	6090
5	[5] Always	2609
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	396
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	4
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	8
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	178

pneighexp04 - Neighbourhood: devaluation

? How often do you experience the following _in your neighbourhood_? // I have the feeling that others look down on me. (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q25:pneighexp04*

1	[1] Never	5512
2	[2] Seldom	4407

3	[3] Sometimes	1960
4	[4] Often	470
5	[5] Always	117
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	377
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	24
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	7
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	178

pneighexp05 - Neighbourhood: togetherness

? How often do you experience the following _in your neighbourhood_? // There is a sense of togetherness. (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q25:pneighexp05[]*)

1	[1] Never	892
2	[2] Seldom	2029
3	[3] Sometimes	3719
4	[4] Often	4732
5	[5] Always	1183
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	308
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	2
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	9
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	178

pneighexp06 - Neighbourhood: support

? How often do you experience the following _in your neighbourhood_? // When I need help and support, I get it. (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q25:pneighexp06[]*)

1	[1] Never	598
2	[2] Seldom	1352
3	[3] Sometimes	3158
4	[4] Often	5119
5	[5] Always	2338
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	298
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	1
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0

-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	10
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	178

-10 [-10] Break-off [only CAWI]

16 Traditionalism Universalism

punivtrad01 - Trad.: German tradition important

? To what extent do you agree with the following statements? // Maintaining Germany's traditions is important to me. (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q26:punivtrad01

1	[1] Disagree completely	358
2	[2] Disagree	1071
3	[3] Neither agree nor disagree	3599
4	[4] Agree	4556
5	[5] Agree completely	3142
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	142
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	6
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	178

punivtradO2 - Trad.: adherence of habits & customs

? To what extent do you agree with the following statements? // I try to stick to the customs and traditions handed down to me by my religion or family. (from: German Social Cohesion

1	[1] Disagree completely	546
2	[2] Disagree	1301
3	[3] Neither agree nor disagree	3448
4	[4] Agree	4809
5	[5] Agree completely	2601
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	157
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	3
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	8
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	179

punivtrad03 - Trad.: conservation of own culture

? To what extent do you agree with the following statements? // Germany has its own culture and values, which it must protect at all costs. (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q26:punivtrad03[]*)

1	[1] Disagree completely	298
2	[2] Disagree	1012
3	[3] Neither agree nor disagree	3432
4	[4] Agree	4232
5	[5] Agree completely	3767
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	122
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	4
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	6
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	179

punivtrad04 - Trad.: valuing diversity of lifestyles, cultures & religions

? To what extent do you agree with the following statements? // I value the diversity of lifestyles, cultures, and religions in Germany. (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel*/2021_1/ Q26:punivtrad04[])

1	[1] Disagree completely	302
2	[2] Disagree	987
3	[3] Neither agree nor disagree	3773
4	[4] Agree	4392
5	[5] Agree completely	3278
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	128
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	6
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	6
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	180

punivtrad05 – Trad.: better if there is diversity of cultures

? To what extent do you agree with the following statements? // It is to the benefit of Germany to have a diversity of different cultures. (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel*/2021_1/ Q26:punivtrad05[])

1 [1] Disagree	comp	letely
------	------------	------	--------

47

р

2	[2] Disagree	1811
3	[3] Neither agree nor disagree	4239
4	[4] Agree	3631
5	[5] Agree completely	2414
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	126
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	5
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	181

punivtrad06 – Trad.: right to live in any country

? To what extent do you agree with the following statements? // I believe that everyone should have the right to live in any country of their choice, wherever that is. (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q26:punivtrad06[]*)

1 2	[1] Disagree completely [2] Disagree	613 1372
3	[3] Neither agree nor disagree	3089
4	[4] Agree	3543
5	[5] Agree completely	4147
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	100
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	6
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	182

17 Group Sympathy

pgrpsymp01 – Sympathy: city dwellers

? What feelings do you have towards people who ... // ... live in a big city? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q27:pgrpsymp01[])

0	[0] Very unlikeable	103
1	[1] 1	91
2	[2] 2	266
3	[3] 3	514
4	[4] 4	645
5	[5] 5	4542

6	[6] 6	1088
7	[7] 7	1617
8	[8] 8	1909
9	[9] 9	800
10	[10] 10 Very likeable	1036
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	242
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	3
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	13
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	183

pgrpsymp02 – Sympathy: rural population

? What feelings do you have towards people who ... // ... live in the countryside? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q27:pgrpsymp02[])

_		
0	[0] Very unlikeable	31
1	[1] 1	20
2	[2] 2	87
3	[3] 3	136
4	[4] 4	258
5	[5] 5	3110
6	[6] 6	1025
7	[7] 7	1860
8	[8] 8	2791
9	[9] 9	1541
10	[10] 10 Very likeable	1760
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	223
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	11
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	15
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	184

pgrpsymp03 – Sympathy: Eastern Germans

? What feelings do you have towards people who ... // ... come from East Germany? (from: *German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q27:pgrpsymp03*])

0	[0] Very unlikeable	124
1	[1] 1	95
2	[2] 2	270

3	[3] 3	436
4	[4] 4	661
5	[5] 5	3677
6	[6] 6	973
7	[7] 7	1449
8	[8] 8	2024
9	[9] 9	1231
10	[10] 10 Very likeable	1616
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	272
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	25
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	14
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	185

pgrpsymp04 – Sympathy: Western Germans

? What feelings do you have towards people who ... // ... come from West Germany? (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel*/2021_1/Q27:pgrpsymp04[])

0	[0] Very unlikeable	79
1	[1] 1	62
2	[2] 2	164
3	[3] 3	267
4	[4] 4	395
5	[5] 5	4038
6	[6] 6	1219
7	[7] 7	1889
8	[8] 8	2328
9	[9] 9	1036
10	[10] 10 Very likeable	1059
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	305
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	11
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	15
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	185

pgrpsymp05 – Sympathy: German citizens

? What feelings do you have towards people who ... // ... have German citizenship? (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q27:pgrpsymp05[]*)

0	[0] Very unlikeable	23
1	[1] 1	24
2	[2] 2	61
3	[3] 3	65
4	[4] 4	171
5	[5] 5	4443
6	[6] 6	945
7	[7] 7	1783
8	[8] 8	2374
9	[9] 9	1201
10	[10] 10 Very likeable	1448
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	305
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	4
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	19
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	186

pgrpsymp06 – Sympathy: migrants

? What feelings do you have towards people who ... // ... have immigrated to Germany? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q27:pgrpsymp06[])

0	[0] Very unlikeable	183
1	[1] 1	135
2	[2] 2	321
3	[3] 3	506
4	[4] 4	726
5	[5] 5	5010
6	[6] 6	1206
7	[7] 7	1695
8	[8] 8	1578
9	[9] 9	614
10	[10] 10 Very likeable	571
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	298
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	8
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	15
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	186

pgrpsymp07 – Sympathy: Muslims

? What feelings do you have towards people who ... // ... are devout Muslims? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q27:pgrpsymp07[])

0	[0] Very unlikeable	721
1	[1] 1	437
2	[2] 2	774
3	[3] 3	979
4	[4] 4	1088
5	[5] 5	4354
6	[6] 6	927
7	[7] 7	1184
8	[8] 8	1126
9	[9] 9	442
10	[10] 10 Very likeable	481
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	315
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	16
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	21
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	187

pgrpsymp08 – Sympathy: Christians

? What feelings do you have towards people who ... // ... are devout Christians? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q27:pgrpsymp08[])

0	[0] Very unlikeable	146
1	[1] 1	101
2	[2] 2	247
3	[3] 3	427
4	[4] 4	641
5	[5] 5	4447
6	[6] 6	1149
7	[7] 7	1668
8	[8] 8	1890
9	[9] 9	877
10	[10] 10 Very likeable	949
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	294
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	9
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0

-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	20
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	187

-10 [-10] Break-off [only CAWI]

pgrpsymp09 - Sympathy: university graduates

? What feelings do you have towards people who ... // ... have a university degree? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q27:pgrpsymp09[])

0	[0] Very unlikeable	62
1	[1] 1	44
2	[2] 2	107
3	[3] 3	221
4	[4] 4	355
5	[5] 5	4788
6	[6] 6	1254
7	[7] 7	1890
8	[8] 8	2043
9	[9] 9	906
10	[10] 10 Very likeable	883
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	285
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	12
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	15
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	187

pgrpsymp10 – Sympathy: people without education

? What feelings do you have towards people who ... // ... do not have an educational qualification? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q27:pgrpsymp10[])

0	[0] Very unlikeable	351
1	[1] 1	354
2	[2] 2	793
3	[3] 3	1143
4	[4] 4	1335
5	[5] 5	4602
6	[6] 6	1007
7	[7] 7	1097
8	[8] 8	1030
9	[9] 9	411
10	[10] 10 Very likeable	437
-1	[-1] No answer∕don't know	284
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	3
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0

-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	18
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	187

pgrpsymp11 – Sympathy: poor people

? What feelings do you have towards people who ... // ... have very little money (e.g. live on Hartz IV/basic benefits, work at minimum wage)? (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/* 2021_1/Q27:pgrpsymp11[])

0	[0] Very unlikeable	163
1	[1] 1	189
2	[2] 2	413
	[2] 2 [3] 3	736
4		1085
5	[5] 5	5148
6	[6] 6	1162
7	[7] 7	1336
8	[8] 8	1296
9	[9] 9	515
10	[10] 10 Very likeable	511
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	283
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	6
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	20
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	189

pgrpsymp12 – Sympathy: rich people

? What feelings do you have towards people who ... // ... have a plenty of money (e.g. are millionaires, own several houses)? (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel*/2021_1/Q27:pgrpsymp12 [])

0	[0] Very unlikeable	645
1	[1] 1	581
2	[2] 2	1075
3	[3] 3	1342
4	[4] 4	1412
5	[5] 5	4421
6	[6] 6	862
7	[7] 7	875
8	[8] 8	759
9	[9] 9	268
10	[10] 10 Very likeable	308

-1	[-1] No answer∕ don't know	276
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	21
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	17
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	190

pgrpsymp13 – Sympathy: political left persons

? What feelings do you have towards people who ... // ... are politically left-wing? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q27:pgrpsymp13[])

0	[0] Very unlikeable	1058
1	[1] 1	572
2	[2] 2	978
3	[3] 3	1091
4	[4] 4	975
5	[5] 5	3845
6	[6] 6	934
7	[7] 7	1157
8	[8] 8	1056
9	[9] 9	463
10	[10] 10 Very likeable	360
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	343
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	3
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	27
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	190

pgrpsymp14 – Sympathy: political right persons

? What feelings do you have towards people who ... // ... are politically right-wing? (from: *German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q27:pgrpsymp14[]*)

0	[0] Very unlikeable	3580
1	[1] 1	1319
2	[2] 2	1457
3	[3] 3	1141
4	[4] 4	804
5	[5] 5	2636
6	[6] 6	497
7	[7] 7	461

8	[8] 8	317
9	[9] 9	133
10	[10] 10 Very likeable	183
-1	[-1] No answer∕don't know	310
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	5
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	19
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	190

pgrpsymp15 – Sympathy: Gruenen sympathisers

? What feelings do you have towards people who ... // ... sympathise with Die Grünen? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q27:pgrpsymp15[])

0	[0] Very unlikeable	1167
1	[1] 1	503
2	[2] 2	812
3	[3] 3	871
4	[4] 4	881
5	[5] 5	3587
6	[6] 6	1052
7	[7] 7	1251
8	[8] 8	1231
9	[9] 9	591
10	[10] 10 Very likeable	612
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	276
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	8
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	18
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	192

pgrpsymp16 - Sympathy: AfD sympathisers

? What feelings do you have towards people who ... // ... sympathise with Alternative für Deutschland (AfD)? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q27:pgrpsymp16[])

0	[0] Very unlikeable	5914
1	[1] 1	1506
2	[2] 2	1259
3	[3] 3	816
4	[4] 4	525

5	[5] 5	1485
6	[6] 6	246
7	[7] 7	275
8	[8] 8	220
9	[9] 9	120
10	[10] 10 Very likeable	215
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	249
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	14
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	16
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	192

pgrpsymp17 – Sympathy: homosexuals

? What feelings do you have towards people who ... // ... are homosexual? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q27:pgrpsymp17[])

0	[0] Very unlikeable	479
1	[1] 1	152
2	[2] 2	263
3	[3] 3	291
4	[4] 4	341
5	[5] 5	4454
6	[6] 6	708
7	[7] 7	1299
8	[8] 8	1840
9	[9] 9	1111
10	[10] 10 Very likeable	1631
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	271
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	1
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	18
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	193

18 Acquaintance Social Groups

pgrpknow01 - Acquaint: city dwellers

while shopping. How many of your acquaintances ... // ... live in a big city? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q28:pgrpknow01[])

1	[1] None	708
2	[2] Very few of them	3262
3	[3] Several of them	3625
4	[4] Many of them	2156
5	[5] Most of them	2529
6	[6] All of them	306
7	[7] Don't know	150
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	114
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	4
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	3
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	195

pgrpknow02 - Acquaint: rural population

? Next, your circle of acquaintances. We define acquaintances as people whose names you know and with whom you would have a brief conversation if you met them on the street or while shopping. How many of your acquaintances ... // ... live in the countryside? (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel*/2021_1/Q28:pgrpknow02[])

1	[1] None	475
2	[2] Very few of them	2246
3	[3] Several of them	3385
4	[4] Many of them	2724
5	[5] Most of them	3331
6	[6] All of them	389
7	[7] Don't know	158
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	140
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	4
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	5
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	195

pgrpknow03 – Acquaint: Eastern Germans

while shopping. How many of your acquaintances ... // ... come from East Germany? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q28:pgrpknow03[])

1	[1] None	1878
2	[2] Very few of them	3663
3	[3] Several of them	2461
4	[4] Many of them	1367
5	[5] Most of them	2355
6	[6] All of them	585
7	[7] Don't know	390
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	137
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	17
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	3
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	196

pgrpknow04 – Acquaint: Western Germans

? Next, your circle of acquaintances. We define acquaintances as people whose names you know and with whom you would have a brief conversation if you met them on the street or while shopping. How many of your acquaintances ... // ... come from West Germany? (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel*/2021_1/Q28:pgrpknow04[])

1	[1] None	705
2	[2] Very few of them	1901
3	[3] Several of them	2051
4	[4] Many of them	2091
5	[5] Most of them	4353
6	[6] All of them	1225
7	[7] Don't know	356
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	158
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	12
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	3
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	197

pgrpknow05 - Acquaint: German citizens

while shopping. How many of your acquaintances ... // ... have German citizenship? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q28:pgrpknow05[])

1	[1] None	68
2	[2] Very few of them	141
3	[3] Several of them	449
4	[4] Many of them	1812
5	[5] Most of them	6006
6	[6] All of them	3944
7	[7] Don't know	282
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	140
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	10
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	3
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	197

pgrpknow06 – Acquaint: migrants

? Next, your circle of acquaintances. We define acquaintances as people whose names you know and with whom you would have a brief conversation if you met them on the street or while shopping. How many of your acquaintances ... // ... have immigrated to Germany? (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel*/2021_1/Q28:pgrpknow06[])

1	[1] None	3604
2	[2] Very few of them	4851
3	[3] Several of them	2547
4	[4] Many of them	702
5	[5] Most of them	289
6	[6] All of them	95
7	[7] Don't know	560
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	195
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	8
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	3
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	198

pgrpknow07 - Acquaint: Muslims

or while shopping. How many of your acquaintances ... // ... are devout Muslims? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q28:pgrpknow07[])

1	[1] None	5868
2	[2] Very few of them	4007
3	[3] Several of them	1313
4	[4] Many of them	300
5	[5] Most of them	137
6	[6] All of them	65
7	[7] Don't know	953
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	179
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	28
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	3
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	199

pgrpknow08 - Acquaint: Christians

? Next, your circle of acquaintances. We define acquaintances as people whose names you know and with whom you would have a brief conversation if you met them on the street or while shopping. How many of your acquaintances ... // ... are devout Christians? (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel*/2021_1/Q28:pgrpknow08[])

1	[1] None	974
2	[2] Very few of them	2191
3	[3] Several of them	3253
4	[4] Many of them	2287
5	[5] Most of them	2303
6	[6] All of them	437
7	[7] Don't know	1238
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	149
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	15
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	4
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	201

pgrpknow09 – Acquaint: university graduates

while shopping. How many of your acquaintances ... // ... have a university degree? (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel*/2021_1/Q28:pgrpknow09[])

1	[1] None	804
2	[2] Very few of them	2146
3	[3] Several of them	4687
4	[4] Many of them	2955
5	[5] Most of them	1152
6	[6] All of them	92
7	[7] Don't know	834
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	161
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	16
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	4
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	201

pgrpknow10 - Acquaint: people without education

? Next, your circle of acquaintances. We define acquaintances as people whose names you know and with whom you would have a brief conversation if you met them on the street or while shopping. How many of your acquaintances ... // ... do not have an educational qualification? (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel*/2021_1/Q28:pgrpknow10[])

1	[1] None	4938
2	[2] Very few of them	4547
3	[3] Several of them	1052
4	[4] Many of them	407
5	[5] Most of them	460
6	[6] All of them	327
7	[7] Don't know	944
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	167
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	6
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	3
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	201

pgrpknow11 – Acquaint: poor people

? Next, your circle of acquaintances. We define acquaintances as people whose names you know and with whom you would have a brief conversation if you met them on the street or while shopping. How many of your acquaintances ... // ... have very little money (e.g. live

1	[1] None	4049
2	[2] Very few of them	5618
3	[3] Several of them	1815
4	[4] Many of them	344
5	[5] Most of them	144
6	[6] All of them	48
7	[7] Don't know	682
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	148
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	3
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	201

on Hartz IV/basic benefits, work at minimum wage)? (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/* 2021_1/Q28:pgrpknow11[])

pgrpknow12 – Acquaint: rich people

? Next, your circle of acquaintances. We define acquaintances as people whose names you know and with whom you would have a brief conversation if you met them on the street or while shopping. How many of your acquaintances ... // ... have a plenty of money (e.g. are millionaires, own several houses)? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q28:pgrpknow12

1	[1] None	5890
2	[2] Very few of them	4152
3	[3] Several of them	1593
4	[4] Many of them	352
5	[5] Most of them	99
6	[6] All of them	35
7	[7] Don't know	569
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	146
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	11
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	4
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	201

pgrpknow13 – Acquaint: political left persons

or while shopping. How many of your acquaintances ... // ... are politically left-wing? (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q28:pgrpknow13*])

1	[1] None	2224
2	[2] Very few of them	2983
3	[3] Several of them	2682
4	[4] Many of them	1194
5	[5] Most of them	574
6	[6] All of them	68
7	[7] Don't know	2885
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	232
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	4
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	3
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	203

pgrpknow14 - Acquaint: political right persons

? Next, your circle of acquaintances. We define acquaintances as people whose names you know and with whom you would have a brief conversation if you met them on the street or while shopping. How many of your acquaintances ... // ... are politically right-wing? (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel*/2021_1/Q28:pgrpknow14[])

1	[1] None	3852
2	[2] Very few of them	3578
3	[3] Several of them	1761
4	[4] Many of them	533
5	[5] Most of them	228
6	[6] All of them	49
7	[7] Don't know	2639
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	201
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	5
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	3
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	203

pgrpknow15 - Acquaint: Gruenen sympathisers

or while shopping. How many of your acquaintances ... // ... sympathise with Die Grünen? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q28:pgrpknow15[])

1 2 2	[1] None[2] Very few of them	1858 2723
3	[3] Several of them	3344
4	[4] Many of them	1512
5	[5] Most of them	390
6	[6] All of them	38
7	[7] Don't know	2782
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	193
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	6
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	3
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	203

pgrpknow16 - Acquaint: AfD sympathisers

? Next, your circle of acquaintances. We define acquaintances as people whose names you know and with whom you would have a brief conversation if you met them on the street or while shopping. How many of your acquaintances ... // ... sympathise with Alternative für Deutschland (AfD)? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q28:pgrpknow16[])

1	[1] None	5528
2	[2] Very few of them	3238
3	[3] Several of them	902
4	[4] Many of them	279
5	[5] Most of them	132
6	[6] All of them	41
7	[7] Don't know	2551
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	166
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	7
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	3
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	205

pgrpknow17 – Acquaint: homosexuals

while shopping. How many of your acquaintances ... // ... are homosexual? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q28:pgrpknow17[])

1	[1] None	3816
2	[2] Very few of them	4628
3	[3] Several of them	2261
4	[4] Many of them	316
5	[5] Most of them	67
6	[6] All of them	44
7	[7] Don't know	1558
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	153
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	1
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	3
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	205

19 Free Speech

pfreespeech - Freedom of speech

? Next, we are looking at freedom of expression. Do you feel able to say what you really think? (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q29:pfreespeech[]*)

1	[1] Yes	9187
2	[2] No	3321
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	319
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	13
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	7
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	205

pfrspcons01 – FoS-Reaction: others contradict

? If you freely say what you really think: How likely is it that ... // ... others contradict you? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q30:pfrspcons01[])

1	[1] Very unlikely	367
2	[2] Rather unlikely	5724
3	[3] Rather likely	5574
4	[4] Very likely	939
-1	[-1] No answer∕don't know	232

-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	3
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	6
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	207

pfrspcons02 – FoS-Reaction: others feel offended

? If you freely say what you really think: How likely is it that ... // ... others feel offended? (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q30:pfrspcons02[]*)

1	[1] Very unlikely	2346
2	[2] Rather unlikely	7175
3	[3] Rather likely	2540
4	[4] Very likely	558
-1	[-1] No answer∕don't know	214
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	4
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	3
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	212

pfrspcons03 – FoS-Reaction: one is called radical

? If you freely say what you really think: How likely is it that ... // ... you are called extreme or radical? (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q30:pfrspcons03[*))

1 2	[1] Very unlikely [2] Rather unlikely	7194 3982
3	[3] Rather likely	1098
4	[4] Very likely	337
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	215
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	6
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	8
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	212

pfrspcons04 - FoS-Reaction: attack in social media

? If you freely say what you really think: How likely is it that ... // ... your person will be attacked on social media (e.g. Facebook, Twitter, et cetera.)? (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q30:pfrspcons04[]*)

1	[1] Very unlikely	8247
2	[2] Rather unlikely	2862
3	[3] Rather likely	967
4	[4] Very likely	393
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	362
-2	[-2] Does not apply	4
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	1
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	4
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	215

pfrspcons05 – FoS-Reaction: turning away of friends / acquaintances

? If you freely say what you really think: How likely is it that ... // ... your friends and acquaintances will turn away from you? (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel*/2021_1/Q30:pfrspcons05

1	[1] Very unlikely	7515
2	[2] Rather unlikely	4570
3	[3] Rather likely	432
4	[4] Very likely	103
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	203
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	5
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	7
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	217
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	0 7 217

pfrspcons06 - FoS-Reaction: professional harm

? If you freely say what you really think: How likely is it that ... // ... it will harm you professionally? (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q30:pfrspcons06[]*)

1	[1] Very unlikely	6488
2	[2] Rather unlikely	4156
3	[3] Rather likely	1143
4	[4] Very likely	337

-1	[-1] No answer∕ don't know	696
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	1
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	11
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	220

pfrspcons07 – FoS-Reaction: legal problems

? If you freely say what you really think: How likely is it that ... // ... there will be legal problems? (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q30:pfrspcons07*])

1	[1] Very unlikely	8467
2	[2] Rather unlikely	3397
3	[3] Rather likely	513
4	[4] Very likely	176
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	270
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	8
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	221

20 Populism

ppopul01 – R-Populism: losing touch with ordinary people

? Next, we are looking at the political situation in Germany. To what extent do you agree with the following statements? // Politicians in Parliament very quickly lose touch with ordinary people. (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q31:ppopul01[]*)

1	[1] Disagree completely	111
2	[2] Disagree	767
3	[3] Neither agree nor disagree	4195
4	[4] Agree	5095
5	[5] Agree completely	2485
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	162
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0

ppopul02 – R-Populism: no influence on government

? Next, we are looking at the political situation in Germany. To what extent do you agree with the following statements? // People like me have no influence on what the government does. (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q31:ppopul02[]*)

1 2 2	 Disagree completely Disagree Neither agree per disagree 	275 1788 3247
3 4	[3] Neither agree nor disagree [4] Agree	5247 4492
5	[5] Agree completely	2876
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	137
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	3
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	5
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	229

ppopul03 – R-Populism: politicians talk much, act little

? Next, we are looking at the political situation in Germany. To what extent do you agree with the following statements? // Politicians talk too much and take too little action. *(from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q31:ppopul03[])*

1	[1] Disagree completely	100
2	[2] Disagree	619
3	[3] Neither agree nor disagree	2996
4	[4] Agree	5044
5	[5] Agree completely	3899
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	156
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	2
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	5
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	231

ppopul04 – R-Populism: referendums have the final say

? Next, we are looking at the political situation in Germany. To what extent do you agree with the following statements? // The people should have the final say on the most important political issues by voting on them directly in referendums. (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel*/2021_1/Q31:ppopul04[])

1	[1] Disagree completely	599
2	[2] Disagree	1636
3	[3] Neither agree nor disagree	3270
4	[4] Agree	3567
5	[5] Agree completely	3596
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	146
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	1
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	6
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	231

ppopul05 – R-Populism: people should be asked

? Next, we are looking at the political situation in Germany. To what extent do you agree with the following statements? // The people should be asked whenever important decisions are taken. (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q31:ppopul05*])

1	[1] Disagree completely	646
2	[2] Disagree	1971
3	[3] Neither agree nor disagree	3169
4	[4] Agree	3511
5	[5] Agree completely	3366
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	141
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	12
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	5
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	231

ppopul06 – R-Populism: people should take important decisions

? Next, we are looking at the political situation in Germany. To what extent do you agree with the following statements? // The people, not the politicians, should make our most important policy decisions. (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q31:ppopul06[]*)

1	[1] Disagree completely	1311
2	[2] Disagree	3094
3	[3] Neither agree nor disagree	4209
4	[4] Agree	2236
5	[5] Agree completely	1796
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	162
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	4
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	8
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	232

ppopul07 – R-Populism: ordinary people pull together

? Next, we are looking at the political situation in Germany. To what extent do you agree with the following statements? // Ordinary people all pull together. (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel*/2021_1/Q31:ppopul07[])

1	[1] Disagree completely	2024
2	[2] Disagree	4333
3	[3] Neither agree nor disagree	4267
4	[4] Agree	1427
5	[5] Agree completely	540
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	218
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	1
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	10
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	232

ppopul08 – R-Populism: ordinary people have good character

? Next, we are looking at the political situation in Germany. To what extent do you agree with the following statements? // Ordinary people are of good and honest character. (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel*/2021_1/Q31:ppopul08[])

1	[1] Disagree completely	1515
2	[2] Disagree	2628
3	[3] Neither agree nor disagree	5611
4	[4] Agree	2153
5	[5] Agree completely	717
-1	[-1] No answer∕don't know	189
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3

-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	1
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	5
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	233

ppopul09 – R-Populism: ordinary people share same values

? Next, we are looking at the political situation in Germany. To what extent do you agree with the following statements? // Ordinary people share the same values and interests. (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel*/2021_1/Q31:ppopul09[])

1 2	[1] Disagree completely [2] Disagree	1387 2827
2	[3] Neither agree nor disagree	2027 5545
4	[4] Agree	2203
5	[5] Agree completely	658
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	188
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	2
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	7
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	235

21 Occupational and Educational Attainment

pladder01 - Soc. ladder: own position, present

? Imagine a ladder representing the different social strata in Germany. At the top of the ladder, on the tenth rung, are the people who are doing best: They have the most money, the best education, and a highly prestigious job. At the bottom of the ladder, on the first rung, are the people who are doing the worst: They have the least money, the lowest level of education, and are unemployed or have a job that no one wants or respects. Please think about where you currently stand on the ladder. On a scale of 1 (bottom) to 10 (top), please indicate which rung of the ladder corresponds to _your current position_ in society. *(from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q32:pladder01[])*

1	[1] 1 Bottom	119
2	[2] 2	197
3	[3] 3	620
4	[4] 4	1052
5	[5] 5	2393
6	[6] 6	2672

7	[7] 7	3240
8	[8] 8	1950
9	[9] 9	339
10	[10] 10 Top	88
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	107
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	27
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	9
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	239

preldepriv - Deprivation: Getting one's fair share

? Compared with how others live in Germany: Do you think you get your fair share, or do you get more or less than your fair share? (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q33:preldepriv[]*)

1	[1] Very much less than my fair share	616
2	[2] Somewhat less than my fair share	4229
3	[3] My fair share	6626
4	[4] Somewhat more than my fair share	1025
5	[5] Very much more than my fair share	109
-1	[-1] No answer∕don't know	177
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	19
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	11
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	240

pedu01 – Highest school leaving certificate

? What is the _highest_ school-leaving certificate that you've earned? (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q34:pedu01[]*)

1	[1] Lower secondary school	2048
2	[2] Secondary school, 0-level or equivalent qualification	2696
3	[3] Polytechnic secondary school	1415
4	[4] Advanced technical certificate, higher secondary vocational school	1390
5	[5] High school, A-level, general or subject-linked higher education entrance qualification	4669
6	[6] Other school leaving certificate	187
7	[7] Currently a full time student attending general school	50
8	[8] Left school without graduating	146
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	71

-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	132
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	8
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	240

pedu02 -	- Highest	educational	qualification
peuuoz -	- mynesi	cuucationai	quanneation

? What is the _highest_ educational qualification you've earned? (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q35:pedu02[*])

1	[1] Vocational-in-company training (apprenticeship)	4013
2	[2] Professional qualification from a vocational-school and training programme	887
3	[3] Preparatory service for the intermediate civil service in public administration	137
4	[4] Completion of one-year training at a healthcare school	43
5	[5] Completion of two-to-three years training at a healthcare school	434
6	[6] Completion of training as a care worker	233
7	[7] Graduation from a technical school in GDR	398
8	[8] Graduation from a technical school, master craftsperson school, administration and	1152
	business academy, or technical academy	
9	[9] Bachelor	702
10	[10] Diploma, Master, Magister, State examination	2498
11	[11] PhD	290
12	[12] Other degree	255
13	[13] Still in vocational training (in vocational preparation year, apprenticeship, internship,	563
14	study) [14] Currently a student in a vocationally oriented college, technical college, or similar	56
14	[14] Currently a student in a vocationally offented conege, technical conege, or similar [15] No vocational qualification, not in vocational training	605
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	134
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	397
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
, -8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	15
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	240
	r - 1	•

pempstat1 – Employment status

? What is your current employment situation? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/ Q36:pempstat1[])

1	[1] Full-time employed	5079
2	[2] Part-time employed	1639
3	[3] Short-time work	52

4	[4] Working a 'mini-job' (up to 450EUR)	331
5	[5] In first-time in-service training (betriebliche Erstausbildung) / apprenticeship (Lehre)	108
6	[6] In further education, retraining, further vocational traning / rehabilitation	54
7	[7] On maternity / parental leave	232
8	[8] Registered unemployed	253
9	[9] In retirement / early retirement (Vorruhestand)	3698
10	[10] Attending school / (vocational) college / university	532
11	[11] Fulfilling my voluntary year / federal voluntary service / voluntary military service	19
12	[12] Homemaker	257
13	[13] None of the above	348
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	77
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	123
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	9
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	241

pgainemp - Once employed

? Were you once in full-time or part-time employment? (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q37:pgainemp[]*)

1	[1] Yes	4806
2	[2] No	640
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	142
-2	[-2] Does not apply	7222
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	3
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	0
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	242

pempcondO1 - Public service

? Next, we are looking at your current main occupation. // Do you work for a public sector employer? (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q38:pempcond01[]*)

1	[1] Yes	2054
2	[2] No	4813
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	540
-2	[-2] Does not apply	5404
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	1
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0

-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	1
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	242

pempcondO2 - Management role

? Next, we are looking at your current main occupation. // In your position at work, do you supervise others? In other words, do people work under your direction? (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q38:pempcond02[]*)

1	[1] Yes	2381
2	[2] No	4197
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	827
-2	[-2] Does not apply	5404
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	4
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	242

pempcondO3 – Temporary agency work

? Next, we are looking at your current main occupation. // Is this work through a temporary employment agency (Zeitarbeit, Leiharbeit)? (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel*/2021_1/ Q38:pempcond03[])

1	[1] Yes	171
2	[2] No	6236
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	999
-2	[-2] Does not apply	5404
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	3
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	242

pcontract - Stability of employment (fixed- vs. permanent)

? Do you have a fixed-term or permanent employment contract? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q39:pcontract[])

1	[1] Permanent contract	5728
2	[2] Fixed-term contract	755

3	[3] Not applicable / do not have an employment contract	5937
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	389
-2	[-2] Does not apply	0
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	1
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	3
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	242

poccstat – Occupational status

? In what professional position are/were you _primarily_ employed last? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q41:poccstat[])

1	[1] Self-employed and liberal professions	1038
2	[2] Civil servant	870
3	[3] Employee	7383
4	[4] Worker	1841
5	[5] Apprentice / Intern	362
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	646
-2	[-2] Does not apply	633
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	29
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	9
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	244

pselfemp - Type of self-employment

? What kind of self-employed person are/were you? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/ 2021_1/Q42:pselfemp[])

1	[1] Self-employed or corporative farmer	84
2	[2] University graduate in a freelance position (doctor, lawyer, tax consultant, etc.) with	176
2	no employees [3] University graduate in a freelance position (doctor, lawyer, tax consultant, etc.) with	104
5	one to four employees [4] University graduate in a freelance position (doctor, lawyer, tax consultant, etc.) with	
4	five or more employees	71
5	[5] Self-employed in trade, hospitality, crafts, industry, services, also Me Incorporated or	253
5	GDR Producers' member with no employees [6] Self-employed in trade, hospitality, crafts, industry, services, also Me Incorporated or	
6	GDR Producers' member with one to four employees	198
7	[7] Self-employed in trade, hospitality, crafts, industry, services, also Me Incorporated or	159
/	GDR Producers' member with five or more employees	123
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	600

-2	[-2] Does not apply	11123
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	39
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	3
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	245

pcivil - Type of civil servant

? What kind of civil servant are/were you? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/ Q43:pcivil[])

1	[1] Lower level	35
2	[2] Middle level	228
3	[3] Upper level	398
4	[4] Executive level	227
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	630
-2	[-2] Does not apply	11290
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	1
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	1
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	245

pempl – Type of employee

? What kind of employee are/were you? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q44:pempl [])

1	[1] Employee that follows general instructions (e.g. salesperson, data typist, secretarial assistant, care assistant)	1477
2	[2] Employee working as professional who follows instructions (e.g. clerk, accountant,	2699
	technical draftsperson) [3] Employee who works independently and is responsible for personnel (e.g. research	
3	assistant, authorised signatory, head of a department, master craftsman in an employment	2811
4	relationship) [4] Employee with comprehensive management responsibilities and decision-making	335
4	powers (e.g. director, managing director, board member)	222
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	684
-2	[-2] Does not apply	4777
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	13
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0

9	
250	

-9 [-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]

-10 [-10] Break-off [only CAWI]

pworker - Type of worker

? What kind of worker are/were you? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q45:pworker [])

1	[1] Unskilled worker (ungelernt)	268
1		
2	[2] Semi-skilled worker (angelernt)	414
3	[3] Trained worker (gelernter Arbeiter) or skilled worker (Facharbeiter)	1060
4	[4] Foreman / forewoman (Vorarbeiter / Kolonnenfuehrer)	144
5	[5] Master craftsperson (Meister / Polier)	89
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	486
-2	[-2] Does not apply	10313
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	30
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	0
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	251

22 Income

plabincbrut – Gross labour earnings, last month

? What did you earn from your work last month? Please state both: – gross income, which means income before deduction of taxes and social security – and net income, which means income after deduction of taxes, social security, and unemployment and health insurance // ...gross (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q46:plabincbrut[])

0		1	5
1			1
2			1
12			1
50			1
76			1
85			1
90			1
120			1
140			1
150			4
151			1
153.6			1
160			2
165			1
	(1774 rows omitted)	566	3
114493			1

200000		1
250000		1
309796		1
410900		1
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	965
-2	[-2] Does not apply	5718
-3	[-3] Implausible value	5
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	406
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	260

pnolabinc - Not employed last month

? What did you earn from your work last month? Please state both: – gross income, which means income before deduction of taxes and social security – and net income, which means income after deduction of taxes, social security, and unemployment and health insurance // I was not employed last month. (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q46:pnolabinc* [])

0	[0] No	5989
1	[1] Yes	0
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	667
-2	[-2] Does not apply	5733
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	406
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	260

plabincnet - Net labour earnings, last month

? What did you earn from your work last month? Please state both: – gross income, which means income before deduction of taxes and social security – and net income, which means income after deduction of taxes, social security, and unemployment and health insurance // ...net (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q46:plabincnet[])

0	14	
1	1	
2	1	
50	1	
76	1	
80	2	
85	1	
90	1	

100 119 120 140 141.02 143 144		2 1 2 1 1 1 1
	(1905 rows omitted)	5858
96375 100000		1
126294		1
219361		1
290561		1
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	774
-2	[-2] Does not apply	5718
-3	[-3] Implausible value	3
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	406
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	260

23 Political Polling

psundvote - Opinion poll / voting intention

? Which party would you vote for if there were a parliamentary election next Sunday? (from: *German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q47:psundvote[]*)

1	[1] SPD	2858
2	[2] CDU/CSU	2225
3	[3] FDP	1116
4	[4] Buendnis 90/Die Gruenen	1937
5	[5] Die Linke	642
6	[6] Alternative fuer Deutschland (AfD)	607
7	[7] NDP/Republikaner/Die Rechte	22
8	[8] Other	592
9	[9] I would not vote	511
10	[10] I am not eligible to vote	336
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	1722
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	2
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	103
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	117

-10 [-10] Break-off [only CAWI]

262

24 Additional Household Information

hhhtyp - Household type

? Finally, we have some questions about your household. Do you live in ... (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q48:hhhtyp[]*)

1	[1] a private flat or house?	11412
2	[2] a shared flat with joint or separate funds?	815
3	[3] shared accommocation such as a monastery, a homeless shelter or a refugee hostel?	43
4	[4] a retirement or nursing home or home for the disabled where you do not run an independent household, i.e. do not manage your own affairs?	85
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	377
-2	[-2] Does not apply	3
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	45
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	12
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	263

hhhsize - Household size

? How many people live permanently in your household, children, and _yourself included?_ (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q49:hhhsize[])

1		2503
2		5658
3		1997
4		1625
5		460
6		133
7		36
8		11
9		6
10		7
11		1
12		1
13		1
16		1
17		1
18		1
22		1
30		1
-1	[-1] No answer∕don't know	177
-2	[-2] Does not apply	149
-3	[-3] Implausible value	1

р

-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	21
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	263

hhhage01 - Number HH members 18+ yrs

? How many people who live permanently in your household (including yourself), ... // ... are aged 18 or over? (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q50:hhhage01[]*)

1 2 3 4 5		3245 6702 1320 505 99
6		21
7		11
8		4
9		5
10		4
11		1
16		1
17		2
18		1
22		1
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	679
-2	[-2] Does not apply	174
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	16
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	264

hhhage02 - Number HH members <14 yrs

? How many people who live permanently in your household (including yourself), ... // ... are children under the age of 14? (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q50:hhhage02*

0	9560
1	1213
2	911
3	194
4	23
5	7

	1
	I
	1
	1
	1
[-1] No answer∕ don't know	687
[-2] Does not apply	174
[-3] Implausible value	0
[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	18
[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	264
	 [-2] Does not apply [-3] Implausible value [-4] Inadmissable multiple response [-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire [-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering [-7] Only available in less restricted edition [-8] Question not part of the survey program this year [-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]

hhhage03 – No HH member <14 yrs

? How many people who live permanently in your household (including yourself), ... // There are no children under the age of 14 in my household (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel*/2021_1/Q50:hhhage03[])

0	[0] No	2341
1	[1] Yes	9555
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	703
-2	[-2] Does not apply	174
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	18
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	264

hhhincnet - HH net income, monthly

? If you look at the total income of all of the members of your household: what is your monthly household income today? // Monthly net household income: EUR (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel*/2021_1/Q51:hhhincnet[])

0	41	
1	7	
2	1	
3	2	
8	1	
22	1	
50	1	
52	1	
100	2	
141.02	1	
150	1	

160 181 200 250 400000 999999 1000000 1112400 7100060	(1391 rows omitted)	1 5 2 10395 1 1 2 1 1 2
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	1667
-2	[-2] Does not apply	149
-3	[-3] Implausible value	5
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	495
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	270

hhhbasup - HH receives basic provision benefits

? Are you or someone else in your household currently receiving basic provision benefits (e.g. Arbeitslosengeld II/Hartz IV, basic old-age security benefits and in case of reduced earning capacity, assistance with subsistence)? (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q52:hhbasup[]*)

1	[1] Yes	810
2	[2] No	11470
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	338
-2	[-2] Does not apply	149
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	1
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	17
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	270

hpname01 - 1. HM: first name

? What is this person's first name? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53a1:hpname01 [])

0	[0] Not reported	2458
1	[1] Reported	8676
-1	[-1] No answer∕don't know	826
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0

-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	664
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	300

hpsex01 – 1. other HH member (HM): gender

? What gender is hpname01]? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53b1:hpsex01

1 2	[1] Male	4512 4392
_	[2] Female	
3	[3] Diverse	17
-1	[-1] No answer∕don't know	3694
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	5
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	304

hprelat01 – 1. HM: relation to anchor

? What is the relationship between [hpname01] and you? (from: German Social Cohesion *Panel/2021_1/Q53c1:hprelat01[]*)

1		F000
1	[1] My spouse	5890
2	[2] My partner	1448
3	[3] My child	411
4	[4] My mother / father	661
5	[5] My brother / my sister	57
6	[6] Another relative	101
7	[7] An unrelated person	293
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	3749
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	8
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	2
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	304

hpbmnth01 – 1. HM: birth month

? What month and year was [hpname01] born? // Month of birth: (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53d1:hpbmnth01[])

1	[1] January	730
2	[2] February	674
3	[3] March	767
4	[4] April	769
5	[5] May	737
6	[6] June	673
7	[7] July	755
8	[8] August	746
9	[9] September	731
10	[10] October	699
11	[11] November	635
12	[12] December	683
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	3931
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	15
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	71
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	308

hpbyear01 – 1. HM: birth year

? What month and year was [hpname01] born? // Year of birth: (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53d1:hpbyear01[])

1921	[1921] 1921 and before	4
1922		3
1923		2
1924		1
1925		3
1926		1
1927		8
1928		6
1929		2
1930		13
1931		9
1932		9
1933		23
1934		27
1935		36
	(81 rows omitted)	8552
2017		9
2018		8

2019		2
2020		6
2021		3
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	3835
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	4
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	49
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	309

Birth years 1921 and earlier were combined into one category for data protection reasons.

hpallO1 – 1. HM: additional HH member?

? Are there any other people living in the household _apart from yourself_ that you have not listed yet? Listed so far: [hpname01], [hpsex01] (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53e1:hpall01[]*)

1	[1] Yes, one other person lives in the household	1518
2	[2] No, I have listed all the people in the household apart from me	1607
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	9490
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	0
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	309

hpname02 – 2. HM: first name

? What is this person's first name? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53a2:hpname02

0	[0] Not reported	5985
1	[1] Reported	3544
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	3076
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	7

hpsex02 – 2. HM: gender

? What gender is [hpname02]? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53b2:hpsex02

1	[1] Male	1764
2	[2] Female	1838
3	[3] Diverse	6
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	9002
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	2
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	312

hprelat02 – 2. HM: relation to anchor

? What is the relationship between [hpname02] and you? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53c2:hprelat02[])

1	[1] My spouse	131
2	[2] My partner	68
3	[3] My child	2563
4	[4] My mother / father	451
5	[5] My brother / my sister	71
6	[6] Another relative	83
7	[7] An unrelated person	241
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	9002
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	2
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	312

hpbmnth02 – 2. HM: birth month

? What month and year was [hpname02] born? Date of birth: // Month of birth: (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53d2:hpbmnth02[])

1	[1] January	321
2	[2] February	289

3	[3] March	278
4	[4] April	284
5	[5] May	275
6	[6] June	310
7	[7] July	321
8	[8] August	273
9	[9] September	280
10	[10] October	269
11	[11] November	292
12	[12] December	276
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	9091
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	11
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	41
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	313

hpbyear02 - 2. HM: birth year

? What month and year was [hpname02] born? Date of birth: // Year of birth: (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53d2:hpbyear02[])

1921	[1921] 1921 and before	0
1928		3
1931		2
1932		1
1933		1
1934		2
1935		1
1936		3
1937		3
1938		3 3
1939		6
1940		4
1941		5
1942		4
1943		5
	(73 rows omitted)	3009
2017		114
2018		110
2019		91
2020		111
2021		71
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	9036
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	2
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0

-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	24
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	313

Birth years 1921 and earlier were combined into one category for data protection reasons.

hpallO2 - 2. HM: additional HH member?

? Are there any other people living in the household _apart from yourself_ that you have not listed yet? Listed so far: 1. [hpname01], [hpsex01] 2. [hpname02], [hpsex02] (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel*/2021_1/053e2:hpall02[])

1	[1] Yes, there is another person living in the household	795
2	[2] No, that's everyone in the household except me	729
-1	[-1] No answer∕don't know	11087
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	0
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	313

hpname03 - 3. HM: first name

? What is this person's first name? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53a3:hpname03

0	[0] Not reported	6975
1	[1] Reported	1824
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	3812
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	0
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	313

hpsex03 – 3. HM: gender

? What gender is [hpname03]? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53b3:hpsex03

1	[1] Male	917
2	[2] Female	913
3	[3] Diverse	4
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	10775
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	2
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	313

hprelat03 – 3. HM: relation to anchor

? What is the relationship between [hpname03] and you? (from: German Social Cohesion *Panel/2021_1/Q53c3:hprelat03[]*)

1	[1] My spouse	35
2	[2] My partner	32
3	[3] My child	1345
4	[4] My mother / father	50
5	[5] My brother / my sister	229
6	[6] Another relative	60
7	[7] An unrelated person	101
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	10756
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	3
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	313

hpbmnth03 – 3. HM: birth month

? What month and year was [hpname03] born? Date of birth: // Month of birth: (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53d3:hpbmnth03[])

1 2	[1] January [2] February	133 118
3	[3] March	127
4	[4] April	150
5	[5] May	157
6	[6] June	156
7	[7] July	178
8	[8] August	166
9	[9] September	157

10	[10] October	152
11	[11] November	141
12	[12] December	142
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	10804
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	11
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	19
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	313

hpbyear03 - 3. HM: birth year

? What month and year was [hpname03] born? Date of birth: // Year of birth: (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53d3:hpbyear03[])

1921 1939 1940 1943 1944 1945 1954 1955 1957 1958	[1921] 1921 and before	0 1 1 1 1 1 1 3 1
1959 1961		1 1
1962		3
1963		1
1964		6
	(50 rows omitted)	1406
2017		95
2018		79
2019		65
2020		87
2021		80
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	10766
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	10
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	313

Birth years 1921 and earlier were combined into one category for data protection reasons.

hpall03 – 3. HM: additional HH member?

? Are there any other people living in the household _apart from yourself_ that you have not listed yet? Listed so far: 1. [hpname01], [hpsex01] 2. [hpname02], [hpsex02] 3. [hpname03], [hpsex03] (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53e3:hpall03])

1	[1] Yes, there is another person living in the household	206
2	[2] No, that's everyone in the household except me	589
-1	[-1] No answer∕don't know	11816
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	0
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	313

hpname04 – 4. HM: first name

? What is this person's first name? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53a4:hpname04

0	[0] Not reported	7683
1	[1] Reported	526
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	4402
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	0
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	313

hpsex04 – 4. HM: gender

? What gender is [hpname04]? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53b4:hpsex04 [])

1	[1] Male	277
2	[2] Female	251
3	[3] Diverse	4
-1	[-1] No answer∕ don't know	12079
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0

-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	0
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	313

hprelat04 – 4. HM: relation to anchor

? What is the relationship between [hpname04] and you? (from: German Social Cohesion *Panel/2021_1/Q53c4:hprelat04[]*)

1	[1] My spouse	7
2	[2] My partner	5
3	[3] My child	342
4	[4] My mother / father	3
5	[5] My brother / my sister	90
6	[6] Another relative	41
7	[7] An unrelated person	46
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	12076
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	1
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	313

hpbmnth04 – 4. HM: birth month

? What month and year was [hpname04] born? Date of birth // Month of birth: (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53d4:hpbmnth04[])

1	[1] January	39
2	[2] February	40
3	[3] March	42
4	[4] April	38
5	[5] May	43
6	[6] June	27
7	[7] July	53
8	[8] August	59
9	[9] September	45
10	[10] October	39
11	[11] November	40
12	[12] December	35
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	12104
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	1
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0

-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	6
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	313

hpbyear04 - 4. HM: birth year

? What month and year was [hpname04] born? Date of birth // Year of birth: (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53d4:hpbyear04[])

1921 1938 1940 1944 1948 1954 1961 1964 1965 1966 1967 1971 1977 1979 1981 2017 2018 2019 2020 2021	[1921] 1921 and before (32 rows omitted)	0 1 1 1 1 1 1 3 1 2 1 2 1 362 30 25 34 34 34 16
-1	[-1] No answer∕don't know	12088
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	1
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0 3
-9 -10	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI] [-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	3 313

Birth years 1921 and earlier were combined into one category for data protection reasons.

hpall04 - 4. HM: additional HH member?

? Are there any other people living in the household _apart from yourself_ that you have not listed yet? Listed so far: 1. [hpname01], [hpsex01] 2. [hpname02], [hpsex02] 3. [hpname03], [hp-

sex03] 4. [hpname04], [hpsex04] (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53e4:hpall04

1	[1] Yes, there is another person living in the household	51
2	[2] No, that's everyone in the household except me	154
-1	[-1] No answer∕don't know	12406
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	0
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	313

hpname05 – 5. HM: first name

? What is this person's first name? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53a5:hpname05

0	[0] Not reported	7905
1	[1] Reported	151
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	4555
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	0
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	313

hpsex05 – 5. HM: gender

? What gender is [hpname05]? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53b5:hpsex05

1	[1] Male	77
2	[2] Female	72
3	[3] Diverse	1
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	12461
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	0

-10 [-10] Break-off [only CAWI]

hprelat05 – 5. HM: relation to anchor

? What is the relationship between [hpname05] and you? (from: German Social Cohesion *Panel/2021_1/Q53c5:hprelat05[]*)

1	[1] My spouse	1
2	[2] My partner	8
3	[3] My child	68
4	[4] My mother / father	3
5	[5] My brother / my sister	22
6	[6] Another relative	27
7	[7] An unrelated person	25
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	12457
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	0
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	313

hpbmnth05 – 5. HM: birth month

? What month and year was [hpname05] born? Date of birth // Month of birth: (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53d5:hpbmnth05[])

1	[1] January	11
2	[2] February	13
3	[3] March	14
4	[4] April	9
5	[5] May	10
6	[6] June	9
7	[7] July	15
8	[8] August	15
9	[9] September	10
10	[10] October	17
11	[11] November	8
12	[12] December	6
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	12472
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	1
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	1

-10 [-10] Break-off [only CAWI]

313

hpbyear05 – 5. HM: birth year

? What month and year was [hpname05] born? Date of birth // Year of birth: (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53d5:hpbyear05[])

1921 1927 1935 1945 1949 1967 1973 1974 1978 1979 1988 1990 1993 1994 1995 2017 2018 2019	[1921] 1921 and before (20 rows omitted)	0 1 1 1 1 1 1 2 1 2 1 1 2 2 1 1 5 83 10 7 4
2020		7
2021	· · · · ·	8
-] 2	[-1] No answer / don't know	12470
-2 -3	[-2] Does not apply [-3] Implausible value	131 1
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9 -10	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI] [-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	0 313

Birth years 1921 and earlier were combined into one category for data protection reasons.

hpall05 - 5. HM: additional HH member?

? Are there any other people living in the household _apart from yourself_ that you have not listed yet? Listed so far: 1. [hpname01], [hpsex01] 2. [hpname02], [hpsex02] 3. [hpname03], [hpsex03] 4. [hpname04], [hpsex04] 5. [hpname05], [hpsex05] (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53e5:hpall05[])

1 [1] Yes, there is another person living in the household	9
--	---

- 2 [2] No, that's everyone in the household except me 43
- -1 [-1] No answer / don't know 12559

-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	0
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	313

hpname06 - 6. HM: first name

? What is this person's first name? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53a6:hpname06

0	[0] Not reported	7965
1	[1] Reported	48
-		
-1	[-1] No answer∕don't know	4598
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	0
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	313

hpsex06 – 6. HM: gender

? What gender is [hpname06]? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53b6:hpsex06 [])

1	[1] Male	20
2	[2] Female	28
3	[3] Diverse	0
-1	[-1] No answer∕don't know	12563
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	0
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	313

hprelat06 – 6. HM: relation to anchor

? What is the relationship between [hpname06] and you? (from: German Social Cohesion *Panel/2021_1/Q53c6:hprelat06[]*)

1	[1] My spouse	1
2	[2] My partner	3
3	[3] My child	13
4	[4] My mother / father	1
5	[5] My brother / my sister	10
6	[6] Another relative	11
7	[7] An unrelated person	12
-1	[-1] No answer∕don't know	12560
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	0
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	313

hpbmnth06 – 6. HM: birth month

? What month and year was [hpname06] born? Date of birth // Month of birth: (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53d6:hpbmnth06[])

1	[1] January	2
2	[2] February	4
3	[3] March	3
4	[4] April	2
5	[5] May	4
6	[6] June	4
7	[7] July	2
8	[8] August	3
9	[9] September	3
10	[10] October	5
11	[11] November	3
12	[12] December	4
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	12572
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	0
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	313

hpbyear06 – 6. HM: birth year

? What month and year was [hpname06] born? Date of birth // Year of birth: (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53d6:hpbyear06[])

1921 1948 1990 1991 1994 1997 1999 2000 2001 2005 2006 2007 2009 2010 2010 2011 2017 2018 2019	[1921] 1921 and before (2 rows omitted)	0 1 1 2 2 1 1 1 1 1 2 3 4 1 3 2
2020		5
2021		3
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	12571
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3 -4	[-3] Implausible value[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0 0
- 4 -5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	0
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	313

Birth years 1921 and earlier were combined into one category for data protection reasons.

hpall06 - 6. HM: additional HH member?

? Are there any other people living in the household _apart from yourself_ that you have not listed yet? Listed so far: 1. [hpname01], [hpsex01] 2. [hpname02], [hpsex02] 3. [hpname03], [hpsex03] 4. [hpname04], [hpsex04] 5. [hpname05], [hpsex05] 6. [hpnam06], [hpse06] (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53e6:hpall06[])

1	[1] Yes, there is another person living in the household	4
2	[2] No, that's everyone in the household except me	5
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	12602
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0

-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	0
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	313

-10 [-10] Break-off [only CAWI]

hpname07 – 7. HM: first name

? What is this person's first name? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53a7:hpname07

0	[0] Not reported	7992
1	[1] Reported	16
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	4603
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	0
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	313

hpsex07 - 7. HM: gender

? What gender is [hpname07]? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53b7:hpsex07

1 2 3	[1] Male [2] Female [3] Diverse	8 10 2
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	12591
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	0
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	313

hprelat07 – 7. HM: relation to anchor

? What is the relationship between [hpname07] and you? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53c7:hprelat07[])

1	[1] My spouse	1
2	[2] My partner	1
3	[3] My child	4
4	[4] My mother / father	1
5	[5] My brother / my sister	3
6	[6] Another relative	1

7	[7] An unrelated person	6
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	12594
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	0
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	313

hpbmnth07 – 7. HM: birth month

? What month and year was [hpname07] born? Date of birth // Month of birth: (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel*/2021_1/Q53d7:hpbmnth07[])

1	[1] January	1
2	[2] February	0
3	[3] March	2
4	[4] April	0
5	[5] May	1
6	[6] June	1
7	[7] July	1
8	[8] August	2
9	[9] September	1
10	[10] October	0
11	[11] November	2
12	[12] December	1
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	12599
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	0
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	313

hpbyear07 – 7. HM: birth year

? What month and year was [hpname07] born? Date of birth // Year of birth: (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53d7:hpbyear07[])

1921	[1921] 1921 and before	0
1995		1
1998		1
1999		1
2001		1
2008		1

2009 2010		1 1
2013		1
2014		1
2016		2
2020		1
2021		1
-1	[-1] No answer∕don't know	12598
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	0
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	313

Birth years 1921 and earlier were combined into one category for data protection reasons.

hpall07 – 7. HM: additional HH member?

? Are there any other people living in the household _apart from yourself_ that you have not listed yet? Listed so far:1. [hpname01], [hpsex01] 2. [hpname02], [hpsex02] 3. [hpname03], [hpsex03] 4. [hpname04], [hpsex04] 5. [hpname05], [hpsex05] 6. [hpname06], [hpsex06] 7. [hpname07], [hpsex07] (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53e7:hpall07[])

1	[1] Yes, there is another person living in the household	2
2	[2] No, that's everyone in the household except me	2
-1	[-1] No answer∕don't know	12607
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	0
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	313

hpname08 – 8. HM: first name

? What is this person's first name? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53a8:hpname08 [])

0	[0] Not reported	7996
1	[1] Reported	10
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	4605
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0

hpsex08 - 8. HM: gender

? What gender is [hpname08]? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53b8:hpsex08

1	[1] Male	4
2	[2] Female	9
3	[3] Diverse	0
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	12598
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	0
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	313

hprelat08 – 8. HM: relation to anchor

? What is the relationship between [hpname08] and you? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53c8:hprelat08[])

1	[1] My spouse	0
2	[2] My partner	0
3	[3] My child	2
4	[4] My mother / father	0
5	[5] My brother / my sister	2
6	[6] Another relative	1
7	[7] An unrelated person	4
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	12602
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	0
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	313

? What month and year was [hpname08] born? Date of birth // Month of birth: (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53d8:hpbmnth08[])

1	[1] January	0
2	[2] February	0
3	[3] March	0
4	[4] April	1
5	[5] May	0
6	[6] June	1
7	[7] July	0
8	[8] August	1
9	[9] September	1
10	[10] October	1
11	[11] November	0
12	[12] December	1
-1	[-1] No answer∕don't know	12605
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	0
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	313

hpbyear08 - 8. HM: birth year

? What month and year was [hpname08] born? Date of birth // Year of birth: (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53d8:hpbyear08[])

1921	[1921] 1921 and before	0
1999		1
2000		1
2009		1
2017		2
2018		2
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	12604
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	0
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	313

Birth years 1921 and earlier were combined into one category for data protection reasons.

hpall08 – 8. HM: additional HH member?

? Are there any other people living in the household _apart from yourself_ that you have not listed yet? Listed so far: 1. [hpname01], [hpsex01] 2. [hpname02], [hpsex02] 3. [hpname03], [hpsex03] 4. [hpname04], [hpsex04] 5. [hpname05], [hpsex05] 6. [hpname06], [hpsex06] 7. [hpname07], [hpsex07] 8. [hpname08], [hpsex08] *(from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53e8:hpall08[])*

1	[1] Yes, there is another person living in the household	0
2	[2] No, that's everyone in the household except me	2
-1	[-1] No answer∕ don't know	12609
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	0
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	313

hpname09 – 9. HM: first name

? What is this person's first name? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53a9:hpname09

0	[0] Not reported	7999
1	[1] Reported	6
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	4606
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	0
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	313

hpsex09 – 9. HM: gender

? What gender is [hpname09]? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53b9:hpsex09 [])

1	[1] Male	3
2	[2] Female	2
3	[3] Diverse	0
-1	[-1] No answer∕don't know	12606
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0

-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	0
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	313

hprelat09 – 9. HM: relation to anchor

? What is the relationship between [hpname09] and you? (from: German Social Cohesion *Panel/2021_1/Q53c9:hprelat09*[])

1 2	[1] My spouse [2] My partner	0
	[3] My child	21
4	[4] My mother / father	0
5	[5] My brother / my sister	2
6	[6] Another relative	0
7	[7] An unrelated person	2
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	12586
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	0
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	313

hpbmnth09 – 9. HM: birth month

? What month and year was [hpname09] born? Date of birth // Month of birth: (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53d9:hpbmnth09[])

1	[1] January	0
2	[2] February	0
3	[3] March	0
4	[4] April	1
5	[5] May	0
6	[6] June	2
7	[7] July	0
8	[8] August	1
9	[9] September	0
10	[10] October	0
11	[11] November	0
12	[12] December	1
-1	[-1] No answer∕don't know	12606
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0

-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	0
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	313

hpbyear09 - 9. HM: birth year

? What month and year was [hpname09] born? Date of birth // Year of birth: (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53d9:hpbyear09[])

1921 1998 2011	[1921] 1921 and before	0 1 1
2019		1
2020		1
2021		1
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	12606
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	0
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	313

Birth years 1921 and earlier were combined into one category for data protection reasons.

hpall09 - 9. HM: additional HH member?

? Are there any other people living in the household _apart from yourself_ that you have not listed yet? Listed so far: 1. [hpname01], [hpsex01] 2. [hpname02], [hpsex02] 3. [hpname03], [hpsex03] 4. [hpname04], [hpsex04] 5. [hpname05], [hpsex05] 6. [hpname06], [hpsex06] 7. [hpname07], [hpsex07] 8. [hpname08], [hpsex08] 9. [hpname09], [hpsex09] (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53e9:hpall09]])

1	[1] Yes, there is another person living in the household	0	
2	[2] No, that's everyone in the household except me	1	
-1	[-1] No answer∕don't know	12610	
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131	
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0	
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0	
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0	
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0	
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0	
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0	
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	0	
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	313	

hpname10 - 10. HM: first name

? What is this person's first name? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53a10:hpname10 [])

0	[0] Not reported	8003
1	[1] Reported	1
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	4607
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	0
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	313

hpsex10 - 10. HM: gender

? What gender is [hpname10]? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53b10:hpsex10

1	[1] Male	1
2	[2] Female	0
3	[3] Diverse	0
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	12610
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	0
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	313

hprelat10 – 10. HM: relation to anchor

? What is the relationship between [hpname10] and you? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53c10:hprelat10[])

1	[1] My spouse	0
2	[2] My partner	0
3	[3] My child	1
4	[4] My mother / father	0
5	[5] My brother / my sister	0
6	[6] Another relative	0
7	[7] An unrelated person	1
-1	[-1] No answer∕don't know	12609
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131

-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	0
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	313

hpbmnth10 – 10. HM: birth month

? What month and year was [hpname10] born? Date of birth // Month of birth: (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53d10:hpbmnth10[])

-	[1] .	0
1	[1] January	0
2	[2] February	0
3	[3] March	0
4	[4] April	0
5	[5] May	0
6	[6] June	0
7	[7] July	1
8	[8] August	0
9	[9] September	0
10	[10] October	0
11	[11] November	0
12	[12] December	0
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	12610
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	0
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	313
.0		515

hpbyear10 – 10. HM: birth year

? What month and year was [hpname10] born? Date of birth // Year of birth: (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53d10:hpbyear10[])

1921	[1921] 1921 and before	0
2011		1
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	12610
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0

_

-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	0
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	313

Birth years 1921 and earlier were combined into one category for data protection reasons.

hpall10 - 10. HM: additional HH member?

? Are there any other people living in the household _apart from yourself_ that you have not listed yet? Listed so far: 1. [hpname01], [hpsex01] 2. [hpname02], [hpsex02] 3. [hpname03], [hpsex03] 4. [hpname04], [hpsex04] 5. [hpname05], [hpsex05] 6. [hpname06], [hpsex06] 7. [hpname07], [hpsex07] 8. [hpname08], [hpsex08] 9. [hpname09], [hpsex09] 10. [hpname10], [hpsex10] (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53e10:hpall10[])

1	[1] Yes, there is another person living in the household	0
2	[2] No, that's everyone in the household except me	0
-1	[-1] No answer∕don't know	12611
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	0
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	313

hpname11 – 11. HM: first name

? What is this person's first name? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53a11:hpname11

0	[0] Not reported	0
1	[1] Reported	0
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	12611
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	0
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	313

hpsex11 – 11. HM: gender

? What gender is [hpname11]? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53b11:hpsex11 [])

1 [1] Male

0

2	[2] Female	0
3	[3] Diverse	0
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	12611
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	0
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	313

hprelat11 – 11. HM: relation to anchor

? What is the relationship between [hpname11] and you? (from: German Social Cohesion *Panel/2021_1/Q53c11:hprelat11[]*)

1	[1] My spouse	0
2	[2] My partner	0
3	[3] My child	0
4	[4] My mother / father	0
5	[5] My brother / my sister	0
6	[6] Another relative	0
7	[7] An unrelated person	0
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	12611
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	0
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	313

hpbmnth11 – 11. HM: birth month

? What month and year was [hpname11] born? Date of birth // Month of birth: (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53d11:hpbmnth11[*])

1	[1] January	0
2	[2] February	0
3	[3] March	0
4	[4] April	0
5	[5] May	0
6	[6] June	0
7	[7] July	0
8	[8] August	0
9	[9] September	0
10	[10] October	0

[11] November	0
[12] December	0
[-1] No answer / don't know	12611
[-2] Does not apply	131
[-3] Implausible value	0
[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	0
[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	313
	 [12] December [-1] No answer / don't know [-2] Does not apply [-3] Implausible value [-4] Inadmissable multiple response [-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire [-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering [-7] Only available in less restricted edition [-8] Question not part of the survey program this year [-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]

hpbyear11 - 11. HM: birth year

? What month and year was [hpname11] born? Date of birth // Year of birth: (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53d11:hpbyear11[])

1921	[1921] 1921 and before	0
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	12611
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	0
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	313

Birth years 1921 and earlier were combined into one category for data protection reasons.

hpall11 – 11. HM: additional HH member?

? Are there any other people living in the household _apart from yourself_ that you have not listed yet? Listed so far: 1. [hpname01], [hpsex01] 2. [hpname02], [hpsex02] 3. [hpname03], [hpsex03] 4. [hpname04], [hpsex04] 5. [hpname05], [hpsex05] 6. [hpname06], [hpsex06] 7. [hpname07], [hpsex07] 8. [hpname08], [hpsex08] 9. [hpname09], [hpsex09] 10. [hpname10], [hpsex10] 11. [hpname11], [hpsex11] *(from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53e11:hpall11* [])

1	[1] Yes, there is another person living in the household	0
2	[2] No, that's everyone in the household except me	0
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	12611
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0

-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	0
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	313

-10 [-10] Break-off [only CAWI]

hpname12 - 12. HM: first name

? What is this person's first name? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53a12:hpname12

0	[0] Not reported	0
1	[1] Reported	0
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	12611
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	0
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	313

hpsex12 – 12. HM: gender

? What gender is [hpname12]? (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53b12:hpsex12

1 2	[1] Male [2] Female	0 0
3	[3] Diverse	0
-1	[-1] No answer∕don't know	12611
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	0
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	313

hprelat12 - 12. HM: relation to anchor

? What is the relationship between [hpname12] and you? (from: German Social Cohesion

1	[1] My spouse	0
2	[2] My partner	0
3	[3] My child	0
4	[4] My mother / father	0
5	[5] My brother / my sister	0
6	[6] Another relative	0

7	[7] An unrelated person	0
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	12611
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	0
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	313

hpbmnth12 – 12. HM: birth month

? What month and year was [hpname12] born? Date of birth // Month of birth: (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel*/2021_1/Q53d12:hpbmnth12[])

1	[1] January	0
2	[2] February	0
3	[3] March	0
4	[4] April	0
5	[5] May	0
6	[6] June	0
7	[7] July	0
8	[8] August	0
9	[9] September	0
10	[10] October	0
11	[11] November	0
12	[12] December	0
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	12611
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	0
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	313

hpbyear12 - 12. HM: birth year

? What month and year was [hpname12] born? Date of birth // Year of birth: (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53d12:hpbyear12[])

1921	[1921] 1921 and before	0
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	12611
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0

-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	0
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	313

Birth years 1921 and earlier were combined into one category for data protection reasons.

hpall12 - 12. HM: additional HH member?

? Are there any other people living in the household _apart from yourself_ that you have not listed yet? Listed so far: 1. [hpname01], [hpsex01] 2. [hpname02], [hpsex02] 3. [hpname03], [hpsex03] 4. [hpname04], [hpsex04] 5. [hpname05], [hpsex05] 6. [hpname06], [hpsex06] 7. [hpname07], [hpsex07] 8. [hpname08], [hpsex08] 9. [hpname09], [hpsex09] 10. [hpname10], [hpsex10] 11. [hpname11], [hpsex11] 12. [hpname12], [hpsex12] *(from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q53e12:hpall12[])*

1	[1] Yes, there is another person living in the household	0
2	[2] No, that's everyone in the household except me	0
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	12611
-2	[-2] Does not apply	131
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	0
10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	313

ppanelcons – Panel willingness

? Further surveys are planned in this scientific study. We need to keep your address to reach you again for this purpose. The German Data Protection Act only allows storing your address if you agree. Your address will be kept separate from the survey and solely for 'Living Together in Germany' follow-up surveys. Participation in subsequent surveys is voluntary, of course. Your address will never be associated with your responses. Your information will remain anonymous. Your continued support for our study is crucial. We would be very grateful if you can continue to support us. Do you agree? (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel*/2021_1/ Q54:ppanelcons[])

1	[1] Yes, agree with address storage	8549
2	[2] No, disagree	4506
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	0
-2	[-2] Does not apply	0
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0

- -9 [-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI] 0
- -10 [-10] Break-off [only CAWI]

25 Survey Mode

pdevice01 - Device: PC

? To ensure data quality, we would like to know what device types you used to participate in our survey? // Stationary computer/PC (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/ Q56a:pdevice01[])

0

0	[0] Not used	3549
1	[1] Used	932
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	0
-2	[-2] Does not apply	8084
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	26
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	464

pdevice02 - Device: laptop

? To ensure data quality, we would like to know what device types you used to participate in our survey? // Laptop/Notebook (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q56a:pdevice02*

0	[0] Not used	3214	
1	[1] Used	1267	
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	0	
-2	[-2] Does not apply	8084	
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0	
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0	
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0	
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0	
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0	
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0	
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	26	
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	464	

pdevice03 - Device: tablet

? To ensure data quality, we would like to know what device types you used to participate in our survey? // Tablet (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q56a:pdevice03[*])

0	[0] Not used	3998
1	[1] Used	483
-1	[-1] No answer∕don't know	0

-2	[-2] Does not apply	8084
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	26
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	464

pdevice04 - Device: smartphone

? To ensure data quality, we would like to know what device types you used to participate in our survey? // Smartphone (*from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q56a:pdevice04[]*)

0	[0] Not used	2625
1	[1] Used	1856
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	0
-2	[-2] Does not apply	8084
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	26
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	464

pdevice05 - Device: other

? To ensure data quality, we would like to know what device types you used to participate in our survey? // Other device types (from: German Social Cohesion Panel/2021_1/Q56a:pdevice05

0	[0] Not used	4465
1	[1] Used	16
-1	[-1] No answer / don't know	0
-2	[-2] Does not apply	8084
-3	[-3] Implausible value	0
-4	[-4] Inadmissable multiple response	0
-5	[-5] Not included in this version of the questionnaire	0
-6	[-6] Version of questionnaire with modified filtering	0
-7	[-7] Only available in less restricted edition	0
-8	[-8] Question not part of the survey program this year	0
-9	[-9] Don't want to answer [only CAWI]	26
-10	[-10] Break-off [only CAWI]	464